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MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH

Abbey, Robert; Richards, 
Mark, A Practical Approach 
to Conveyancing 12th ed, 
Oxford University Press, 
Paperback, £36.99, ISBN: 
9780199589708
Combining coverage of both 
residential and commer-
cial conveyancing, the book 
guides the reader through the 
various stages of a typical 
conveyancing transaction 
and provides highly practical 
guidance on each stage, from 
first receiving instructions 
and undertaking pre-contract 
searches and enquiries right 
through to completion, en-
abling the reader to approach 
all aspects of a conveyancing 
transaction with confidence 
in practice. 

each stage of a conveyancing 
transaction in practice.

Abbey, Robert; Richards, 
Mark, Property Law Hand-
book 2010 - 2011, Oxford 
University Press, Paper-
back, A4, £32.99, ISBN: 
9780199589692
The Property Law Handbook 
is the ideal companion to 
guide you through the intri-
cacies of the conveyancing 
process. Drawing on the 
authors’ considerable expe-
rience of legal practice, and 
suitable for use on courses 
with either a residential or 
a commercial conveyancing 
focus, the book combines 
lively and accessible expla-
nations of often complex pro-
cesses with highly practical 
guidance on how to approach 

Adriaanse,  John,  Con-
struction Contract Law: 
The Essentials 3rd ed , 
Palgrave Macmillan, Pa-
perback, £31.99, ISBN: 
9780230230446
Covering the essentials of the 
subject, including how the 
law has developed, the rea-
soning behind key contract 
clauses and how contract 
law is applied in practice, 
this is an invaluable guide 
for students at undergradu-
ate and postgraduate level.  
Thoroughly updated, it now 
includes amendments to the 
Housing Grants, Construc-
tion and Regeneration Act. 
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or clear as we have long sup-
posed. Arkes shows this in 
his text, arguing that the logic 
of the natural law provides 
the key to this chain of legal 
puzzles. 

Armstrong, Kenneth A, 
Governing Social Inclusion: 
Law and Politics of EU Co-
ordination, Oxford Univer-
sity Press, Hardback, £50.00, 
ISBN: 9780199278374
Strategies to tackle social 
exclusion are now conducted 
in a multi-level context. On 
the one hand, the EU is seek-
ing to steer national systems 
through the open method of 
co-ordination. On the other 
hand, in the United King-
dom, it is not only central 
government policies that aim 
to tackle social exclusion, but 
also the devolved administra-
tions and local government. 
By exploring this changing 
governance context, the book 

Alessandrini, Donatella, De-
veloping Countries and the 
Multilateral Trade Regime: 
The Failure and Promise 
of the WTOs’ Development 
Mission, Hart Publishing, 
Hardback, £45.00, ISBN: 
9781849460309
This book explores the way 
in which ‘development’ has 
functioned within the mul-
tilateral trade regime since 
de-colonisation. In particular, 
it investigates the shift from 
early approaches to devel-
opment under the GATT to 
current approaches to de-
velopment under the WTO. 
It argues that a focus on the 
creation and transformation 
of a scientific apparatus that 
links forms of knowledge 
about the so-called Third 
World with forms of power 
and intervention is crucial 
for understanding the six 
decades long development 

enterprise of both the GATT 
and the WTO. 

Arkes, Hadley, Constitu-
tional Illusions and Anchor-
ing Truths: The Touchstone 
of the Natural Law, Cam-
bridge University Press, 
Paperback, £17.99, ISBN: 
9780521732086
This book stands against the 
current of judgments long 
settled in the schools of law 
in regard to classic cases such 
as Lochner v. New York, 
Near v. Minnesota, the Pen-
tagon Papers case, and Bob 
Jones University v. United 
States. Professor Hadley 
Arkes takes as his subject 
concepts long regarded as 
familiar, settled principles in 
our law – ‘prior restraints’, 
ex post facto laws – and he 
shows that there is actually 
a mystery about them, that 
their meaning is not as settled 
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Atkin,  Bill ,  The Inter-
national Survey of Fam-
ily Law 2010, Family Law, 
Hardback, £75.00, ISBN: 
9781846612329
The International Survey 
of Family Law is the Inter-
national Society of Fam-
ily Law’s annual review of 
developments in family law 
across the world. The 2010 
edition covers developments 
in over 20 countries written 
by leading academics and 
family law experts. Each 
article is accompanied by a 
French language abstract.

Baamir, Abdulrahman Yahya, 
Shari’a Law in Commercial 
and Banking Arbitration: 
Law and Practice in Saudi 

The new ICSA Corporate 
Governance Handbook looks 
at all aspects of corporate 
governance in the UK, pro-
viding practical advice and 
guidance on implementation, 
monitoring and best practice. 
The Handbook commentary 
is supported by a range of 
practical checklists, sum-
maries and case studies, and 
also the text of key codes of 
practice and guidelines.

Barden, Garrett; Murphy, 
Timothy, Law and Justice in 
Community, Oxford Univer-
sity Press, Hardback, £50.00, 
ISBN: 9780199592685
This book proposes a gen-
eral theory of the nature of 
law based on the assertion 
that law exists in all human 
communities before it is 
ever posited or in any other 
sense formally expressed. 
The book begins by explor-

addresses the impact of new 
modes of governance on the 
conduct of social inclusion 
strategies in the EU and UK.

Arabia, Ashgate Publish-
ing Ltd, Hardback, £60.00, 
ISBN: 9781409403777
This book provides an analy-
sis of how commercial and 
banking disputes can be 
settled under the Islamic 
regime for arbitration. The 
work focuses on the Saudi le-
gal system as representative 
of Shari’a law in commer-
cial and banking arbitration. 
Where relevant, comparisons 
are also made with the settle-
ment of banking disputes in 
Egypt and the UAE. The vol-
ume provides a general intro-
duction to the Saudi law and 
to the main principles and 
sources of Islamic Shari’a, 
on which Saudi law is based. 

Barber, Bernadette, ICSA’s 
Corporate Governance 
Handbook, ICSA Publish-
ing Ltd, Paperback, £74.95, 
ISBN: 9781860724329
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ing the origins of civil society 
and the function of law. The 
authors adopt the Roman law 
definition of justice as the 
willingness to give each what 
is due, and they examine 
the mutual rights or entitle-
ments that must be for the 
most part honoured for any 
society to survive. In addi-
tion to distinguishing natural 
justice from conventional 
justice, and setting out in 
detail the distinction between 
distributive justice, rectifica-
tory justice and reciprocal 
justice. The study proceeds 
to analyse justice and the 
trading order; the nature of 
adjudication and interpreta-
tion; the relationship between 
morality, law and legislation; 
natural law; rights; law and 
coercion; and the authority 
and legitimacy of law. 

Barnard, Catherine, The Sub-

stantive Law of the EU: 
The Four Freedoms 3rd ed, 
Oxford University Press, 
Paperback, £28.99, ISBN: 
9780199562244
The Substantive Law of the 
EU by Catherine Barnard 
is the perfect resource for 
anyone wishing to gain a 
thorough grasp of the four 
freedoms in EU law. An in-
troductory chapter outlines 
the background to EU law 
in this area: the role of free 
trade theory, the evolution 
and expansion of the internal 
market and the fundamen-
tal principles underpinning 
this process. The following 
sections then provide a de-
tailed examination of the four 
freedoms - goods, persons, 
services, and capital - which 
make up the core of EU law.

B a r t l e t t ,  F r a n c e s c a ; 
Mortensen, Reid; Tranter, 

Kieran, Alternative Perspec-
tives on Lawyers and Le-
gal Ethics: Reimagining the 
Profession, Routledge-Cav-
endish, Hardback, £75.00, 
ISBN: 9780415546522
The study of legal ethics 
and the legal profession has 
emerged as a distinct and 
important field of scholarship 
over the last 30 years. The 
book features significant and 
timely contributions which 
take contemporary and non-
mainstream perspectives on 
the current and future shape 
of the legal profession. The 
essays not only describe the 
rapidly changing profes-
sion but canvas different 
approaches to scholarship on 
the legal profession, and the 
collection seeks to explore a 
diverse and contextualised 
profession from a number 
of angles. 
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in case law, legislation, and 
academic debate.

Bourne on Company Law 
carefully examines and 
guides students through the 
way that legal rules are ap-
plied in this core commercial 
area. The fundamental topics 
are broken down throughout 
into short, clear sections 
separated by subheadings 
for easy navigation before 
references are made to fur-
ther literature in specific and 
extensive reading lists. 

Bowers, John; Misra, Eleena, 
Procedure in Civil Courts 
and Tribunals 3rd ed, Wildy, 
Simmonds and Hill Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £29.00, 
ISBN: 9780854900510
Formerly published as part 
of the popular Cavendish 
Practice Notes series, Pro-
cedure in Civil Courts and 
Tribunals provides an ac-
cessible guide to litigation 
in the County or High Court, 

Beatson, J. ; Burrowsa, An-
drew; Cartwright, John; An-
son, Anson’s Law of Contract 
29th ed, Oxford Univer-
sity Press, Hardback, £88.00, 
ISBN: 9780199593330; 
Paperback, £35.99, ISBN: 
9780199282470
Anson’s Law of Contract is 
a classic text in the field, re-
nowned for offering an accu-
rate, authoritative and stimu-
lating account of the law and 
its underlying principles. In 
this edition Sir Jack Beatson 
has been joined by Professor 
Andrew Burrows and Profes-
sor John Cartwright to create 
an exceptional author team. 
The 29th edition continues 
to provide comprehensive 
and detailed coverage of all 
topics covered on modern 
contract law courses, and 
has been completely revised 
and updated to incorporate 
all notable developments 

Bishop, Simon; Walker, 
Mike, The Economics of 
EC Competition Law: Con-
cepts, Application and Mea-
surement University edi-
tion, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
Paperback, £41.95, ISBN: 
9780421931909
This acclaimed work pro-
vides an overview of eco-
nomic theory and analysis 
as it applies to European 
competition law, an area of 
steadily increasing impor-
tance as regulatory authori-
ties have moved to adopt 
more economics-based con-
cepts when deciding what 
constitutes non-competitive 
behaviour. 

Bourne, Nicholas, Bourne on 
Company Law 5th ed, Rout-
ledge, Paperback, £26.99, 
ISBN: 9780415563505
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as well as providing a useful 
overview of some specialist 
tribunals e.g. the Employ-
ment Tribunal. Of particular 
interest to practitioners will 
be the chapter on appeals 
which includes up-to-date 
guidance on the applicable 
rules and practice direction, 
together with practical advice 
on appellate advocacy. In ad-
dition to providing practical 
and comprehensive guidance 
on civil litigation, the authors 
give valuable insights into 
written and oral advocacy, 
witness statements and af-
fidavits, case preparation and 
courtroom skills. Presented 
in a compact, user-friendly 
format, Procedure in Civil 
Courts and Tribunals also 
contains an array of helpful 
checklists which will prove 
invaluable to the busy prac-
titioner. 

Buck, Trevor; Gillespie, 
Alisdair A; Ross, Lynne; 
Sargent, Sarah, International 
Child Law 2nd ed, Rout-
ledge, Paperback, £35.99, 
ISBN: 9780415487177
International Child Law 
examines and discusses the 
international legal frame-
work and issues relating to 
children at both a global 
and regional level. Analys-
ing both public and private 
international legal aspects, 
this cross-disciplinary text 
promotes an understanding 
of the ongoing development 
of child law and the protec-
tion of the child. This second 
edition has been substantially 
updated and revised, and 
three new chapters have been 
introduced. Together with 
new material on sexual ex-
ploitation and children’s in-
volvement in armed conflict, 
a new chapter on indigenous 

Brunnee, Jutta; Toope, Ste-
phen J., Legitimacy and Le-
gality in International Law: 
An Interactional Account, 
Cambridge University Press, 
Paperback, £29.99, ISBN: 
9780521706834
By drawing together the legal 
theory of Lon Fuller and the 
insights of constructivist 
international relations schol-
ars, this book articulates a 
pragmatic view of how inter-
national obligation is created 
and maintained. First, legal 
norms can only arise in the 
context of social norms based 
on shared understandings. 
Second, internal features of 
law, or ‘criteria of legality’, 
are crucial to law’s ability 
to promote adherence, to in-
spire ‘fidelity’. Third, legal 
norms are built, maintained 
or destroyed through a con-
tinuing practice of legality. 
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children’s rights responds to 
the recent United Nations 
Declaration on the Rights of 
Indigenous Peoples.

two primary themes of the 
colloquium and includes 
contributions from eminent 
academics as well as practi-
tioner perspective.

Cases on the Laws Govern-
ing Corporations in Ger-
many, the UK and the USA, 
Cambridge University Press, 
Paperback, £45.00, ISBN: 
9780521143790
It can be difficult for students 
of comparative company 
law both to understand the 
internationally relative na-
ture of a legal system and 
grasp it in practical detail. 
This book is designed to 
address that problem. Each 
chapter begins with a dis-
cursive analysis of the laws 
in Germany, the UK and the 
USA, framed by a compara-
tive presentation. Chapters 
also contain edited judicial 
decisions from at least two of 
the jurisdictions, which allow 
readers to perform their own 
comparisons in more detail 
and leave room for original 
analysis and discussion.

Burrows, Andrew; Peel, 
Edward, Contract Forma-
tion and Parties, Oxford 
University Press, Hard-
back ,  £115 .00 ,  ISBN: 
9780199583706
This book contains papers 
written for the eighth Nor-
ton Rose Law Colloquium, 
held in Oxford in Septem-
ber 2009. The theme of the 
eighth colloquium and of this 
volume is Contract Forma-
tion and Parties, vital to 
Practitioners and of key in-
terest to academics. The book 
begins with an introduction 
by the editors which draws 
out the central features of the 
discussions at the colloquium 
and includes a foreword by 
Lord Justice Longmore. It 
is then structured around 

CCH (Hardmans), Hard-
man’s Tax Rates and Ta-
bles 2010-2011 Special 
Edition ,  CCH Editions, 
Softcover, £24.95, ISBN: 
9781847983329
Your reliable companion 
containing the raw data you 
can trust when calculating 
tax liabilities. CCH has taken 
great care in presenting a 
considerable amount of in-
formation in the most easily-
accessible way. This Special 
Edition includes information 
up to and including the June 
2010 Emergency Budget.

Cahn, Andreas; Donald, 
David C., Comparative 
Company Law; Text and 
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Chalmers; James, The New 
Law of Sexual Offences in 
Scotland: Supplement I to 
Volume II of Gordon’s Crim-
ina Law of Scotland, W. 
Green, Paperback, £55.00, 
ISBN: 9780414041271
Chappell, David, Construc-
tion Contracts: Questions 
and Answers 2nd ed, Spon 
Press, Paperback, £34.99, 
ISBN: 9780415566506
Construction law can be 
a minefield. Professionals 
need answers which are 
pithy and straightforward, 
as well as legally rigorous. 
The two hundred questions 
in the book are real questions, 
picked from the thousands of 
telephone enquiries David 
Chappell has received as 
a Specialist Adviser to the 
Royal Institute of British 
Architects. Although the en-
quiries were originally from 
architects, the answers to 

most of them are of interest 
to project managers, contrac-
tors, QSs, employers and oth-
ers involved in construction.

Clayden, Paul, Local Coun-
cil Clerk’s Guide 3rd ed, 
Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
Paperback, £14.95, ISBN: 
9780414045002
Covers all aspects of a parish 
council clerk’s appointment 
and duties, from the constitu-
tional role of local councils, 
through the terms of appoint-
ment of clerks to their day-to-
day responsibilities. 

Clarkson, C.M.V.; Keat-
ing, H.M.; Cunningham, 
S.R., Clarkson and Keating: 
Criminal Law: Text and Ma-
terials 7th ed, Sweet & Max-
well Ltd, Paperback, £33.95, 
ISBN: 9781847039187
Clarkson and Keating Crimi-
nal Law: Text and Materials 
examines the main principles 
and rules of criminal law and 
explores the theoretical bases 
upon which they are founded 
in an easily digestible text. 
Combines the best features 
of a standard ‘textbook’ with 
those of a ‘cases and materi-
als’ book to provide guidance 
and direction on the law, 
whilst presenting a substan-
tial amount of key primary 
material selected from a 
diversity of sources 

Conner, Paul; Cooper, Si-
mon; Orme, Michael; Hut-
ton, Glenn; McKinnon, 
Gavin; Johnston, David, 
Blackstone’s Police Manu-
als 2011: Four Volume Set, 
Oxford University Press, Pa-
perback, 4 Volumes, £62.99, 
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ISBN: 9780199591190
Blackstone’s Police Manu-
als are the leading police 
reference texts in the UK. 
In addition to being the only 
official study guides for the 
police promotion examina-
tions in England and Wales, 
and a recognised text for 
student police officers, the 
Manuals have established 
themselves as the definitive 
reference sources for all 
who have involvement with 
police law and procedure. 
Written in consultation with 
police forces across England 
and Wales, the Manuals are 
endorsed by the National Po-
licing Improvement Agency, 
for OSPRE Part 1 Promotion 
Examinations. 

9780415562072
This book provides an in-
depth account of the poten-
tial of ODR for European 
consumers, offering a com-
prehensive and up to date 
analysis of the development 
of ODR. It considers the 
current expansion of ODR 
and evaluates the challenges 
posed in its growth. The book 
proposes the creation of legal 
standards to close the gap be-
tween the potential of ODR 
services and their actual use, 
arguing that ODR, if it is to 
realise its full potential in the 
resolution of e-commerce 
disputes and in the enforce-
ment of consumer rights, 
must be grounded firmly on a 
European regulatory model.

ISBN: 9780199567409
English Legal System in 
Context provides a critical 
overview of the legal sys-
tem, and establishes a sound 
theoretical framework within 
which to analyse the system. 
It discusses the intricacies of 
the legal system, showing the 
blurred distinction between 
the legal and the non-legal, 
and the authors provide an 
insightful contextual analy-
sis of the system and its 
main protagonists. With a 
clear, logical structure, and a 
wealth of references to take 
the reader further into the 
subject, this is a perceptive 
and wide-ranging study that 
explains and illuminates this 
fascinating subject.

Cortes, Pablo, Online Dis-
pute Resolution for Consum-
ers in the European Union, 
R o u t l e d g e - C a v e n d i s h , 
Hardback, £75.00, ISBN: 

Cownie, Fiona; Bradney, An-
thony; Burton, Mandy, Eng-
lish Legal System in Context 
5th ed, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £25.99, 

Cunningham-Hill, Susan; 
Elder, Karen, LPC: Civil 
Litigation Handbook 2010 
- 2011, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £32.99, 
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ISBN: 9780199589678
The Civil Litigation Hand-
book introduces students 
to the processes and proce-
dures involved in making 
and defending civil litigation 
claims. This text is ideal for 
students taking the Legal 
Practice Course and fea-
tures case studies on both a 
personal injury matter and a 
commercial matter making 
it suitable for students with 
either a high street or a com-
mercial focus. 

law, covering a wide range 
of complex topics in the 
modern law of international 
commerce, finance and trade. 
Volume two deals with inter-
national contracts, payments, 
and moveable tangible and 
intangible property. Volume 
three deals with financial 
products, financial services 
and financial regulation, in-
cluding the fall out from the 
recent financial crisis, as well 
as the structure and function 
of the modern investment 
banking system. 

jargon-free guide to the key 
elements of the law that 
concern foster carers and the 
professionals who work with 
them. It aims to help foster 
carers understand where 
they fit into the complex web 
of regulations surrounding 
childcare and to demystify 
the jargon and terminology 
which is often used but rarely 
explained. The book cov-
ers the laws in England and 
Wales governing fostering 
agencies and foster carers 
themselves, including fos-
ter carers’ rights, and the 
formalities of placement 
procedures. It also provides 
explanations of care pro-
ceedings, the foster carer as 
a witness, what happens if a 
young fostered person gets 
into trouble, and moving on 
from foster care.

De Schutter, Olivier, Inter-
national Human Rights Law: 
Cases, Materials, Commen-
tary, Cambridge University 
Press, Paperback, £37.00, 
ISBN: 9780521748667
How do you keep students 
motivated when their per-
ception of a subject conflicts 
with the reality of its academ-
ic study? International hu-
man rights law, unquestion-
ably an exciting field, is also 
complex and demanding. 

Dalhuisen, Jan, Dalhuisen on 
Transnational and Compara-
tive Commercial, Financial 
and Trade Law: Volume 2 
Contract and Movable Prop-
erty Law, Hart Publishing, 
Hardback, £50.00, ISBN: 
9781849460606
This is the fourth edition of 
the leading work on trans-
national and comparative 
commercial and financial 

Davis, Lynn, A Practical 
Guide to Fostering Law: 
Fostering Regulations, 
Child Care Law and the 
Youth Justice System, Jes-
sica Kingsley Publishers, 
Paperback, £19.99, ISBN: 
9781849050920
A Practical Guide to Foster-
ing Law is an accessible, 
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With his breakthrough text-
book, De Schutter focuses 
on international human rights 
law as global legal system, 
rather than as a collection 
of different (though related) 
rights, giving it relevance 
and immediacy. Drawing 
on cases and materials from 
a wide range of sources, it 
shows how human rights law 
is used as a tool to address 
contemporary issues such 
as counter-terrorism, global 
poverty and religious diver-
sity. Materials are organised 
thematically, allowing read-
ers to make comparisons and 
connections between differ-
ent legal treaties and systems. 
Students can also easily as-
sess how human rights are 
protected under domestic and 
international laws. The law is 
placed in context throughout, 
ensuring full understanding 
of why laws exist and how 

they work.

tion explores bill-of-rights 
outcomes in four “Westmin-
ster” countries - Australia, 
Canada, New Zealand, and 
the United Kingdom - whose 
development exhibit an inter-
esting combination of both 
commonality and difference. 
Comparative analysis of 
some thirty-six democracies 
demonstrates that the historic 
absence of a bill of rights 
in Westminster countries is 
best explained by, firstly, the 
absence of a clear political 
transition and, secondly, their 
strong British constitutional 
heritage. Detailed chapters 
then explore recent and much 
more diversified develop-
ments. 

Fairhurst, John, Law of the 
European Union 8th ed 
(mylawchamber Premium), 
Pearson Education Ltd, Pa-

Dennis, Ian, The Law of Evi-
dence 4th ed, Sweet & Max-
well Ltd, Paperback, £33.95, 
ISBN: 9781847038562
The fourth edition of this 
successful textbook provides 
thorough analysis of the law 
of evidence, while placing 
the subject within its theo-
retical context. It presents 
the information in a logical 
structure following on from 
the introduction of the basic 
concepts through to the ex-
clusionary rules of the law 
of evidence 

Erdos, David, Delegat-
ing Rights Protection: The 
Rise of Bills of Rights in 
the Westminster World , 
Oxford University Press, 
Hardback, £50.00, ISBN: 
9780199557769
Delegating Rights Protec-
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perback + Online, £31.99, 
ISBN: 9781408256312
Law of the European Union 
is on the cutting edge of de-
velopments in this dynamic 
area of the law. It explores 
the EU’s constitutional and 
administrative law as well 
as the major areas of sub-
stantive EU law. Topics are 
extensively illustrated with 
decisions from the European 
Court of Justice and Court 
of First Instance, encour-
aging students to consider 
real-world applications of the 
principles of law. 

Fangfei Wang, Faye, Inter-
net Jurisdiction and Choice 
of Law: Legal Practices 
in the EU, US and China, 
Cambridge University Press, 
Hardback, £65.00, ISBN: 
9780521199339
This comparison of the rules 
of internet jurisdiction and 
choice of law as well as 
online dispute resolution 

(ODR) covers both B2B and 
B2C contracts in the EU, 
USA and China. It high-
lights the achievement of 
the Rome I Regulation in 
the EU, evaluates the merits 
of the Hague Convention on 
Choice of Court Agreement 
at the international level and 
gives an insight into the cur-
rent developments in CIDIP. 
The in-depth research allows 
for solutions to be proposed 
relating to the problems of 
the legal uncertainty of in-
ternet conflict of law and the 
validity and enforceability of 
ODR agreements and deci-
sions.

Farnsworth, E. Allan; Shep-
pard, Steve, Introduction 
to the Legal System of the 
United States 4th ed, Ox-
ford University Press, Pa-
perback, £22.50, ISBN: 
9780199733101

In the updated, fourth edition 
of this classic text which has 
been translated into over a 
dozen languages, constitu-
tional scholar and Columbia 
Law School professor E. 
Allan Farnsworth provides 
a clear explanation of the 
structure and function of 
the U.S. legal system in one 
handy reference. An Intro-
duction to the Legal System 
of the United States, Fourth 
Edition is designed to be a 
general introduction to the 
structure and function of the 
legal system of the United 
States, and is especially use-
ful for those readers who lack 
familiarity with fundamental 
establishments and practices.

Garzaniti, Laurent; O’Regan, 
Matthew, Telecommunica-
tions, Broadcasting and the 
Internet: EU Competition 
Law and Regulation 3rd 
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ed, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
Hardback, £195.00, ISBN: 
9781847034151
The third edition of Telecom-
munications, Broadcasting 
and the Internet gives you 
a clear and comprehensive 
analysis of the EU regula-
tions, directives and com-
petition law within these 
sectors. It examines in detail 
the major new communica-
tion regulation package of 
directives from the European 
Commission, explaining its 
provisions and showing how 
these work in practice.

Gilbert ,  Geoff ;  Hamp-
son, Francoise; Sandoval, 
Clara,  The Delivery of 
Human Rights: Essays in 
Honour of Professor Sir 
Nigel Rodley, Routledge, 
Hardback, £75.00, ISBN: 
9780415579926
The Delivery of Human 
Rights reflects on two over-

lapping issues in interna-
tional human rights law: how 
can existing norms be better 
implemented and effected, 
and how can other branches 
of international law or other 
international actors be used 
so as to provide an improved 
delivery of those norms. 
Rather than simply looking 
at the content of the rights, 
this book also explores how 
the framers’ intention that 
individuals benefit from the 
norms can be achieved. The 
book is written and published 
in honour of Professor Sir 
Nigel Rodley KBE. It cel-
ebrates his career as an aca-
demic and practitioner in the 
area of human rights. 

Gilbert, Geoff; Hampson, 
Francoise; Sandoval, Clara, 
Strategic Visions for Human 
Rights: Essays in Honour of 
Professor Kevin Boyle, Rout-

ledge, Hardback, £75.00, 
ISBN: 9780415579889
Strategic Visions for Human 
Rights takes a multi-disci-
plinary approach to future 
directions for human rights. 
It looks beyond what inter-
national human rights trea-
ties have so far established 
and considers the context in 
which rights in the twenty-
first century might develop 
to meet needs. The book 
examines how international 
law might be utilized to pro-
tect groups rather than just 
individual members of the 
group and it also calls into 
question the liberal positivist 
approach to international law 
that provides the framework 
for human rights norms.

Gravells, Nigel P., Land 
Law: Text and Materials 4th 
ed, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
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Paperback, £34.95, ISBN: 
9780421963603
The fourth edition of Land 
Law: Text and Materials 
continues to combine the 
best features of a standard 
‘textbook’ with those of a 
‘cases and materials’ book 
to provide students with 
comprehensive coverage of 
all major legislative develop-
ments, prominent cases and 
pertinent materials combined 
with a strong supporting nar-
rative. 

Greensmith, Andrew, Res-
olution Family Disputes 
Handbook, Law Society Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £59.95, 
ISBN: 9781853287145
Disputed divorce cases can 
result in lengthy court pro-
ceedings and, potentially, 
further harm already dam-
aged relationships. Alterna-
tives to litigation can help 
to avoid confrontational 

court cases. The Resolution 
Family Disputes Handbook 
provides an authoritative 
guide to offering non-court 
based solutions. Written by 
Resolution’s ADR Commit-
tee, the contributors to the 
book are all leading family 
practitioners with a wealth of 
experience in the field. 

ISBN: 9781847665089
From 1 April 2009 the four 
existing Tax Appeals Tribu-
nals have been replaced by 
a new Tax Chamber of the 
First-Tier Tribunal, with a 
right of appeal with permis-
sion to a new Finance and 
Tax Chamber in the Upper 
Tribunal. The new system 
applies to the whole range of 
direct and indirect taxes. This 
new title reflects the new sys-
tem and therefore applies to 
both direct and indirect taxes. 
It guides the reader through 
the whole appeals process 
from start to finish, providing 
a review of the new system. 

Hamilton, Penny; Connolly, 
Oliver, Hamilton on Tax Ap-
peals, Bloomsbury Profes-
sional, Paperback, £95.00, 

Hannibal, Martin; Mountford, 
Lisa, LPC: Criminal Litiga-
tion Handbook 2010/2011, 
Oxford University Press, Pa-
perback, A4, £32.99, ISBN: 
9780199589746
The Criminal Litigation 
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Handbook offers a compre-
hensive and practical guide 
to the areas of criminal liti-
gation covered on the Legal 
Practice Course. Written in 
an informal and accessible 
style, the text covers all 
procedural and evidential 
issues that arise in criminal 
cases. The more complex 
areas of criminal litigation 
are examined using numer-
ous diagrams, flowcharts, 
and examples while potential 
changes in the law are high-
lighted by specially designed 
‘Looking Ahead’ boxes. Each 
chapter ends with a key point 
summary and self-test ques-
tions, enabling students to 
quickly sum up what they 
have read and test their own 
knowledge.

Administrative Law of the 
EU 7th ed, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £32.99, 
ISBN: 9780199566754
The Foundations of Euro-
pean Union Law provides 
an impressively clear and 
easily understood account 
of the constitutional and ad-
ministrative law of the EU. 
This new edition has been 
thoroughly revised to provide 
a clear and simple explana-
tion of the basic principles 
of EU law as they have been 
recast by the Treaty of Lis-
bon. The important concep-
tual and functional changes 
introduced by the treaty are 
explained, showing how the 
new legal principles form a 
coherent system. 

Unlisted Groups, Lexis-
Nexis Butterworths, Paper-
back, A4, £55.00, ISBN: 
9780754540243
This book provides com-
prehensive guidance on the 
presentation and disclosure 
requirements for financial re-
porting that apply to unlisted 
groups and companies pre-
paring their financial state-
ments under UK GAAP for 
periods beginning on or after 
1 January 2010. The 2011 
edition has been updated to 
reflect the finalised guidance, 
issued by the Financial Re-
porting Council for directors 
of UK companies, on going 
concern and liquidity risk 
and, issued by the Auditing 
Practices Board, regarding 
the form of the audit report 
and the directors’ responsi-
bilities statement.

Helminen, Marjaana, The In-
ternational Tax Law Concept 
of Dividend Concept 2nd ed, 
Kluwer Law International, 
Hardback, £104.00, ISBN: 
9789041132062
This unique and practical 
work covers the rules de-
termining which transac-
tions may be classified and 
therefore taxed as dividend 
income and how classifica-
tion conflicts may be re-
solved. The author examines 

Hartley, Trevor, The Foun-
dations of European Com-
munity Law: An Introduction 
to the Constitutional and 

Haworth, Amy; Rigels-
ford, Ken; Sharp, Isobel; 
Swaffield, Amanda, De-
loitte ukGAAP 2011: Fi-
nancial Statements for UK 
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the classification of various 
inter-corporate transactions.  
The comprehensive cover-
age and practical nature of 
The International Tax Law 
Concept of Dividend make 
it an essential acquisition for 
tax practitioners, researchers 
and tax libraries worldwide.

ily Law, Paperback, £49.00, 
ISBN: 9781846612336
Published annually, Hersh-
man & McFarlane Children 
Act Handbook provides a 
single volume source of key 
children proceedings legisla-
tion and related guidance. It 
contains consolidated, fully 
amended and annotated texts 
of the Children Act 1989. 
This book meets the need for 
a reliable, up-to-date and yet 
still portable source and will 
be used in court by all child 
law practitioners, judges and 
social workers.

provides thorough, wide 
ranging coverage of the key 
substantive law topics mak-
ing it an ideal first text for 
undergraduate and GDL EU 
law courses. 

Hershman, David; McFar-
lane, Andrew, Hershman & 
McFarlane: Children Act 
Handbook 2010/2011, Fam-

Horspool, Margot; Hum-
phreys, Matthew, Core Text 
Series: European Union Law 
6th ed, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £23.99, 
ISBN: 9780199575343
Noted for its clarity, Eu-
ropean Union Law gives a 
systematic overview of the 
European institutions and 

Jackson, Graham, An In-
troduction to Construction 
Law in Scotland, W. Green, 
Hardback, £60.00, ISBN: 
9780414017917
This new title provides law-
yers and non-lawyers with 
the perfect introduction to 
construction law in Scotland. 
Written in a highly practical 
style, the book analyses both 
the structure and content of 
construction law in Scotland. 
As well as providing a gen-
eral overview of the laws of 
contract and delict, the book 
offers guidance in relation 
to standard form contracts, 
as well as covering essential 
topics such as dispute resolu-
tion and insurance. The book 



AUGUST/SEPTEMBER 2010 17

MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH – Continued

concludes with a useful glos-
sary, making this the perfect 
reference manual for both 
students and practitioners.

of public international law, 
including the law of self-
defence under the United 
Nations Charter, customary 
international law, and the 
interpretation of treaties.
 

Lane, Jason, Tax and Fam-
ily Breakdown: A Practical 
Guide, Law Society Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £44.95, 
ISBN: 9781853286148
The division of assets follow-
ing a family breakdown can 
often be complex. The tax 
consequences of a transfer of 
assets between former spous-
es or civil partners can be sig-
nificant. With prior planning, 
the tax arising may be miti-
gated or avoided altogether. 
If this is not possible, the 
parties and, indeed, the court 
will want to take account of 
the tax consequences when 
considering the terms of a 
financial settlement.

Lang, Michael; Pistone, 
Pasquale; Schuch, Josef; 
Staringer, Claus, Introduction 
to European Tax Law: Direct 
Taxation 2nd ed, Spiramus 
Press Ltd, Softcover, £29.95, 

Kammerhofer, Jorg, Uncer-
tainty in International Law: A 
Kelsenian perspective, Rout-
ledge, Hardback, £80.00, 
ISBN: 9780415577847
Re-engaging with the Pure 
Theory of Law developed 
by Hans Kelsen and the other 
members of the Viennese 
School of Jurisprudence, this 
book looks at the causes and 
manifestations of uncertainty 
in international law. It con-
siders both epistemological 
uncertainty as to whether 
we can accurately perceive 
norms in international law, 
and ontological problems 
which occur inter alia where 
two or more norms conflict. 
The book looks at these is-
sues of uncertainty in relation 
to the foundational doctrines 

Kokkoris, Ioannis, Merg-
er Control in Europe: The 
Gap In The ECMR And 
National Merger Legisla-
tions, Routledge-Cavendish, 
Hardback, £80.00, ISBN: 
9780415565134
This book addresses the 
phenomenon of mergers that 
might result in non-coordi-
nated effects in oligopolistic 
markets. The book identifies 
actual examples of mergers 
that gave rise to a problem 
of non-coordinated effects in 
oligopolistic markets, both in 
the EU and in other jurisdic-
tions, and will analyse the 
way in which these cases 
were dealt with in practice. 
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ISBN: 9781907444111
The increased complexity of 
European tax law represents 
a major barrier to access by 
all those who are experts in 
either taxation or European 
law, but are still not familiar 
with the legal issues aris-
ing from their combination. 
Similar problems also arise 
for scholars and practitioners 
around the world who have 
realized that European tax 
law is no longer relevant only 
for a small academic Euro-
pean tax circle, but has turned 
into a strategic element for 
international tax planning 
in relations with the Euro-
pean Union countries. This 
textbook has been designed 
to address such persons and 
needs, no matter whether 
students or experienced pro-
fessionals in Europe or third 
countries.

Le Sueur, Andrew; Sunkin, 
Maurice; Murkens, Jo, Pub-
lic Law: Text, Cases, and 
Materials, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £36.99, 
ISBN: 9780199284191
The authors have drawn on 
their substantial experience 
as teachers and researchers 
to write a book that will en-
able readers to acquire both 
a thorough knowledge of the 
practicalities of this area of 
law and an understanding of 
the theoretical and political 
debates. The authors explain 
the key principles of con-
stitutional law and practice, 
drawing on extracts from a 
diverse range of materials, 
along with case studies de-
signed to bring the subject 
alive. Throughout the book 
a wealth of learning features 
- such as questions, discus-
sion points and summaries 
- are used to help students 
develop their knowledge and 
understanding of the issues.

MacKenzie, Judith-Anne; 
Phillips, Mary, Textbook 
on Land Law 13th ed, Ox-
ford University Press, Pa-
perback, £28.99, ISBN: 
9780199578917
Textbook on Land Law 
guides students through the 
principles of contemporary 
land law from a practical 
perspective. It focuses on 
the modern law, confining 
discussion of historical de-
velopments to the minimum 
necessary to understand basic 
principles and concentrate on 
the law as it is now. The book 
is consistently recommended 
to students for its accuracy 
and ease of use. It is writ-
ten in a direct and informal 
style, explaining the law in 
non-technical language and 
warning of possible misun-
derstandings and confusions.
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Macmahon, Belinda; Smith, 
Fedelma Claire, Permanent 
Court of Arbitration: Sum-
maries of Awards 1999–
2009, T.M.C. Asser Press, 
Hardback, £55.00, ISBN: 
9789067043199
This volume contains de-
tailed, concise summaries 
of awards, together with a 
critical analysis of the PCA’s 
contribution to international 
law and international dispute 
resolution. With each sum-
mary including an overview 
of key details, reference 
lists to the subject matters 
addressed, and citations to 
academic commentaries, this 
is an invaluable research tool 
for academics and practitio-
ners, and for anyone wishing 
to gain an insight into the 
organisation, its work, and 
its field of activity.

Marshall, Fiona, Competi-
tion Regulation and Policy 
at the World Trade Organ-
isation, Cameron May Ltd, 
Hardback, £130.00, ISBN: 
9781907174032
This work analyses the ques-
tion of whether an interna-
tional competition agreement 
to address private barriers 
should be negotiated, from a 
competition perspective and 
a trade perspective. The com-
petition perspective consid-
ers how anticompetitive ac-
tivities affecting the interna-
tional community have been 
addressed to date, including 
extraterritorial application of 
domestic competition laws 
and co-operation between 
countries. However, the main 
focus is on the so-called 
‘trade solution’: a competi-
tion agreement within the 
WTO. The book examines 

and refutes concerns on a 
competition agreement be-
fore showing that the WTO 
agreements can be inter-
preted in a procompetitive 
manner, incorporating the 
views of consumers as well 
as producers. It demonstrates 
that this is easier with the 
agreements that have been 
amended and elaborated 
upon over the years, for ex-
ample the Anti-Dumping 
Agreement, the Subsidies 
and Countervailing Measures 
Agreement and the Agree-
ment on Safeguards, than it 
is with the GATT. 

McMahon, Raymond, The 
Taxman’s Visit: Dealing with 
a PAYE Review, Spiramus 
Press Ltd, Paperback, £59.95, 
ISBN: 9781907444104
The Taxman’s Visit is a com-
prehensive guide to dealing 
with a PAYE/ Employer 
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Compliance Visit from start 
to finish. Every employer 
will be visited on average 
every five or six years. H 
M Revenue & Customs 
(HMRC) have specialist 
teams and Tax Inspectors to 
review employer records and 
to establish if the correct tax 
and National Insurance is be-
ing calculated and paid over 
to the tax office. The book 
takes a step by step approach 
detailing over 100 questions 
which are likely to be asked, 
explains what the issue may 
be and provide a solution. 
HMRC instructions to the tax 
office staff are also included.

vide a basic understanding 
for all those involved or 
interested in both structur-
ing and assessing project 
financings. Secondary con-
tracts involving constructors, 
operators, finance providers, 
suppliers and offtakers can 
be developed and assessed to 
determine their commercial 
viability over a projects life 
cycle.

Canada, New Zealand and 
the United States. Written 
by indigenous legal academ-
ics - an American Indian 
from the Eastern Shawnee 
Tribe, a New Zealand Maori 
(Ngati Rawkawa and Ngai 
Te Rangi), an Indigenous 
Australian, and a Cree (Ne-
heyiwak) from Canada.

Merna, Tony; Chu, Yang; 
Al-Thani, Faisal, Project 
Finance in Construction, 
Wiley-Blackwell, Paper-
b a c k ,  £ 5 5 . 0 0 ,  I S B N : 
9781444334777
The steps outlined in the 
guide are designed to pro-

Miller, Robert J.; Ruru, Ja-
cinta; Behrendt, Larissa; 
Lindberg,Tracey, Discov-
ering Indigenous Lands: 
The Doctrine of Discovery 
in the English Colonies, 
Oxford University Press, 
Hardback, £60.00, ISBN: 
9780199579815
This book presents new ma-
terial and shines fresh light 
on the under-explored his-
torical and legal evidence 
about the use of the doctrine 
of discovery in Australia, 

Mistelis, Loukas A., Concise 
International Arbitration, 
Kluwer Law International, 
Hardback, £144.00, ISBN: 
9789041126092
Although the market for 
information on international 
arbitration is growing in-
creasingly competitive, until 
now there has been a sin-
gular lack of a short, direct 
guide of manageable size 
that focuses on answering 
the essential questions that 
inevitably arise. As a reli-
able, quick-reference tool in 
situations where the reader is 
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not closely familiar with, or 
needs to be reminded of the 
effect of a particular legal 
provision and how it relates 
to other provisions, Concise 
International Arbitration is 
unmatched. It will be greatly 
appreciated by courts, arbi-
trators, counsel to arbitration, 
attorneys, in-house lawyers, 
arbitration institutions, and 
academics. 
 

it provides both legislators 
and judges (and the lawyers 
who argue to both) a ground-
ing in three of the most basic 
elements of criminal liability. 
Originally published in Hard-
back in 1993. 

form of comparison-based 
direct pregnancy discrimi-
nation and a new concept of 
dual discrimination. Once 
again this popular book pro-
vides the latest guidance 
on employment legislation 
and judicial decisions and 
with its practical application 
provides practitioners with 
the knowledge to make ef-
fective decisions with total 
confidence. 

Moore, Michael, Act and 
Crime: The Philosophy 
of Action and its Implica-
tions for Criminal Law, 
Oxford University Press, 
Paperback, £24.99, ISBN: 
9780199599509
In print for the first time in 
over ten years, Act and Crime 
provides a unified account of 
the theory of action The book 
both contributes to the devel-
opment of a coherent theory 
of action in philosophy, and 

Mrs Justice Slade; Mem-
bers of 11 KBW Chambers; 
Bradford, Sarah; Regan, 
Dominic, Tolley’s Employ-
ment Handbook 2010, Lex-
isNexis Butterworths, Pa-
perback, £110.00, ISBN: 
9781405749916
The 24th edition of Tolley’s 
Employment Handbook con-
tains the best possible cover-
age of the Equality Act 2010. 
The account of the existing 
law has been fully updated 
and comprehensive commen-
tary of what’s new in the Act 
provided including the power 
to expand the definition of ra-
cial grounds so as to combat 
caste discrimination, a new 

Nersessian, David L., Geno-
cide and Political Groups, 
Oxford University Press, 
Hardback, £70.00, ISBN: 
9780199588909
Genocide and Political 
Groups provides a compre-
hensive examination of the 
crime of genocide in connec-
tion with political groups. It 
offers a detailed empirical 
study of the current status 
of political groups under 
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customary international law, 
as well as a comprehensive 
theoretical analysis of wheth-
er political genocide should 
be recognized as a separate 
crime by the international 
community. 

enced housing adviser. The 
main text is supplemented 
with official forms and no-
tices, statements of case and 
applications, an instructions 
checklist, the Rent Arrears 
Pre-Action Protocol and CPR 
Part 55.

provides an assessment of 
the hurdles in the application 
of the doctrine, and offers a 
solution which is based on 
respect for the purpose of the 
doctrine.

Nic, Madge; McConnell, 
Derek; et al Defending Pos-
session Proceedings 7th 
ed, Legal Action Group, 
Paperback, £55.00 ISBN: 
9781903307755
Dealing with the three prin-
cipal types of occupier - so-
cial housing tenants, private 
tenants and mortgage bor-
rowers - Defending Posses-
sion Proceedings focuses on 
practice and procedure and 
the relevant substantive law. 
It is written in a user-friendly 
way, so that it contains in-
formation which is of use to 
the most experienced legal 
practitioner, yet is still under-
standable to the least experi-

Nybondas, Maria L., Com-
mand Responsibility and Its 
Applicability to Civilian Su-
periors, T.M.C. Asser Press, 
Hardback, £50.00, ISBN: 
9789067043274
Maria L. Nybondas examines 
the applicability of the com-
mand responsibility doctrine 
to civilian superiors, taking 
as a point of departure the 
origin of the doctrine and 
the unique position of the 
commander. An analysis of 
cases against civilian lead-
ers identifies the challenges 
that prosecutors and judges 
face in these cases. The book 

Painter, Richard; Holmes, 
Ann E. M., Cases and Mate-
rials on Employment Law 8th 
ed, Oxford University Press, 
Paperback, £31.99, ISBN: 
9780199580712
Well established as the most 
regularly updated casebook 
on the market, it offers a wide 
range of case law and statutes 
along with plenty of non-
statutory material, providing 
students with a thorough 
grounding in the subject. In-
sightful linking commentary, 
notes, and questions from the 
authors help to draw out the 
controversies and debates to 
provide all important context 
behind the law.
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Parker, Edmund; Perzanows-
ki, Marcin, Commodity De-
rivatives: Documenting and 
Understanding Commodity 
Derivative Products, Globe 
Law and Business, Hard-
back, £130.00, ISBN:   
Commodity Derivatives: 
Documenting and Under-
standing Commodity Deriva-
tive Products examines the 
full spectrum of commod-
ity derivative transactions. 
This accessible title explains 
each type of transaction, 
together with the documen-
tation involved. In particu-
lar, the book analyses and 
guides the reader through 
the full suite of over-the-
counter, exchange-traded 
and structured commodity 
derivative documentation, 
and provides a detailed guide 
to International Swaps and 
Derivatives Association and 
other leading documentation 

platforms. The book further 
contains detailed analysis of 
the regulatory and tax issues 
affecting commodity deriva-
tive products in the United 
Kingdom and United States. 

Proctor, Charles, Law and 
Practice of International 
Banking, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £195.00, 
ISBN: 9780199291861
This is a comprehensive and 
authoritative work on the law 
of banking, paying particular 
attention to the needs of legal 
practitioners in international 
finance centres. This is the 
first major banking law text 
to publish for some years and 
it provides a fresh approach 
to banking law by taking 
into account recent major 
developments in the field. 
Such developments include 
the increasing growth of 
cross-border transactions and 
problems, the rise of elec-
tronic banking and payment 
systems, the appearance of 
Islamic finance on the world 
stage, and policy, practice 
and regulatory matters result-
ing from the banking crisis. 

Poole, Jill, Casebook on 
Contract Law 10th ed , 
Oxford University Press, 
Paperback, £28.99, ISBN: 
9780199574780
Jill Poole’s best-selling 
Casebook on Contract Law 
provides a clear and well-
structured explanation of 
the principles and rules of 
contract law through a com-
prehensive selection of case 
law, addressing all aspects 
encountered on undergradu-
ate courses. The coverage 
in this new edition has been 
revised to incorporate all 
recent significant decisions 
and judgments made by the 
House of Lords and the Court 
of Appeal.
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Redmond,  Mary;  Mal-
lon, Tom, Strikes: An Es-
sential Guide to Indus-
trial Action and the Law, 
Bloomsbury Professional, 
Paperback, £125.00, ISBN: 
9781847665485
The book analyses the sig-
nificance of the contract of 
employment in the law on 
trade disputes. It then deals 
with the main ‘industrial’ 
economic torts: conspiracy, 
inducing breach of contract, 
causing loss by unlawful 
means and intimidation. Af-
ter each tort is analysed, the 
book considers the extent, if 
any, to which the Industrial 
Relations Act 1990 protects 
those organising or partici-
pating in strike or industrial 
action.

Reynolds, Francis, Bow-
stead & Reynolds on Agency 

19th ed, Sweet & Maxwell, 
Hardback, £325.00, ISBN: 
9781847037459
Now in its 19th edition, Bow-
stead & Reynolds on Agency 
is an essential reference work 
for common law and com-
mercial law practitioners. 
Frequently cited in courts 
both in the United King-
dom and elsewhere in the 
Commonwealth, Bowstead 
& Reynolds gives expert 
advice you can rely upon. It 
covers the position of prin-
cipal and agent in contract, 
tort, and considers many 
aspects of equity, company 
and property law. Through 
a combination of articles, 
commentary and illustrations 
it will help you develop a bet-
ter understanding of the law. 
The 19th edition incorpo-
rates all recent common law 
and statutory developments, 

including those relating to 
the EU Commercial Agents’ 
Directive and Regulations. 

Riggsby, Andrew, Roman 
Law and the Legal World 
o f  t he  Romans ,  Cam-
bridge University Press, 
Paperback, £16.99, ISBN: 
9780521687119
In this book, Andrew Riggs-
by offers a survey of the main 
areas of Roman law, both 
substantive and procedural, 
and how the legal world 
interacted with the rest of 
Roman life. Emphasising 
basic concepts, he recounts 
its historical development 
and focuses in particular on 
the later Republic and early 
centuries of the Roman Em-
pire. The volume is designed 
as an introductory work, with 
brief chapters that will be ac-
cessible to college students 
with little knowledge of legal 



AUGUST/SEPTEMBER 2010 25

MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH – Continued

matters or Roman antiquity. 
Rivers, Julian, Law of Re-
ligious Organizations: Be-
tween Establishment and 
Secularism, Oxford Univer-
sity Press, Hardback, £50.00, 
ISBN: 9780199226108
This book provides the first 
modern systematic account 
of the English law relating to 
religious organizations. It in-
troduces the subject through 
an historical overview of the 
relationship between church 
and state, and a depiction 
of contemporary patterns 
and structures of organized 
faith. It considers in depth the 
emerging human rights law 
of religious associations, the 
legal constitution of religious 
bodies, the status of ministers 
of religion and legal privi-
leges associated with public 
religion. 

temporary Constitutional 
Review, Princeton University 
Press, Paperback, £24.95, 
ISBN: 9780691144047
The Judge as Political Theo-
rist examines opinions by 
constitutional courts in lib-
eral democracies to better 
understand the logic and na-
ture of constitutional review. 
David Robertson argues that 
the constitutional judge’s 
role is nothing like that of 
the legislator or chief ex-
ecutive, or even the ordinary 
judge. Rather, constitutional 
judges spell out to society the 
implications - on the ground 
- of the moral and practical 
commitments embodied in 
the nation’s constitution. 
Constitutional review, in 
other words, is a form of 
applied political theory. Rob-
ertson takes an in-depth look 
at constitutional decision 
making in Germany, France, 
the Czech Republic, Poland, 
Hungary, Canada, and South 
Africa, with comparisons 
throughout to the United 
States, where constitutional 
review originated. He also 
tackles perhaps the most vex-
ing problem in constitutional 
law today - how and when 
to limit the rights of citizens 
in order to govern. As tradi-
tional institutions of moral 
authority have lost power, 

Robertson, David, The Judge 
as Political Theorist: Con-

constitutional judges have 
stepped into the breach, radi-
cally altering traditional un-
derstandings of what courts 
can and should do. Robertson 
demonstrates how constitu-
tions are more than mere 
founding documents laying 
down the law of the land, but 
increasingly have become 
statements of the values and 
principles a society seeks 
to embody. Constitutional 
judges, in turn, see it as their 
mission to transform those 
values into political practice 
and push for state and society 
to live up to their ideals. 

Rogers, W. V. H., Winfield 
& Jolowicz on Tort 18th 
ed, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
Paperback, £34.95, ISBN: 
9781847037930
As the leading textbook on 
the law of tort, Winfield & 
Jolowicz on Tort is a defini-
tive and all embracing guide 
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to the subject. Though cen-
tred firmly on English law, 
the work covers significant 
developments in Common-
wealth countries and, where 
appropriate, European sys-
tems of tort law. 

Approach to Civil Procedure 
13th ed, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £37.99, 
ISBN: 9780199589739
Trusted by generations of 
students and litigators, A 
Practical Approach to Civil 
Procedure is the perfect tool 
to guide you through the 
maze of procedural require-
ments employed in the civil 
courts. Written by an expert 
in the field, the book provides 
a wide-ranging and detailed 
overview of the key statutory 
provisions, rules, practice di-
rections and case law which 
govern the various stages of 
a civil litigation claim mak-
ing it essential reading for 
students and newly qualified 
litigators alike.

Simester, A.P.; Spencer, 
J.R.; Sullivan, G.R.; Virgo, 
G.J., Simester and Sullivan’s 
Criminal Law: Theory and 
Doctrine 4th ed, Hart Pub-

lishing, Paperback, £29.99, 
ISBN: 9781841139227
This is the fourth edition 
of the leading textbook on 
criminal law by Professors 
Simester and Sullivan. Es-
tablished as an outstanding 
modern account of English 
criminal law, it combines 
detailed, authoritative expo-
sition of the law with careful 
exploration of its theoreti-
cal underpinnings. It is de-
signed for use in undergradu-
ate teaching, and previous 
editions have proved very 
popular with recent cohorts 
of students. The book has 
also established itself as a 
major point of reference in 
academic writing, here and 
abroad, and has been cited 
in appellate courts through-
out the world, including the 
House of Lords, the High 
Court of Australia, the Su-
preme Court of Canada, and 

Shaw, Keith, Vacant Pos-
session: Law and Prac-
tice, Estates Gazette, Pa-
perback, £65.00, ISBN: 
9780080966809
Vacant possession is an ele-
ment of property law that 
ensures a property is left 
in good condition when it 
changes hands. Every time a 
property is sold, or if tenants 
move out of rented prop-
erty, vacant possession is 
unavoidable--a vital part of 
the job of any property law-
yer or surveyor. Yet this is the 
first book to look at this area 
in depth.

Sime, Stuart, A Practical 
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Glanville Williams: Learning 
the Law has been introducing 
students to the ‘foundation’ 
skills needed to study law ef-
fectively for the last 65 years. 
Now in its 14th edition, it is 
still the must-have book for 
every law student and for 
anybody considering a career 
in the law, about to study for 
a law degree or law module 
of a non-law degree.

Sinclair, Walter; Lipkin, Bar-
ry, St James’s Place Wealth 
Management: Tax Guide 
2010-2011, Palgrave Mac-
millan, Hardback, £34.99, 
ISBN: 9780230573468
The 39th annual edition of 
the leading guide to taxation 
in Britain. This practical 
and user-friendly guide is 
a bestseller with students, 
professionals, accountants 
and private individuals, ex-
plaining in simple terms how 
the UK tax system works and 
how best to minimise tax li-
abilities. 

Smith, A.T.H., Glanville Wil-
liams: Learning the Law 14th 
ed, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
Paperback, £13.50, ISBN: 
9780414041738
First published in 1945, 

ledge, Paperback, £33.99, 
ISBN: 9780415559058
This book provides a com-
prehensive overview of the 
theory, functioning, manage-
ment and legal background 
of the insurance industry. 
Written in accessible, non-
technical style, Insurance 
Theory and Practice be-
gins with an examination 
of the insurance concept, its 
guiding principles and legal 
rules before moving on to 
an analysis of the market, its 
players and their roles and 
relationships. 

MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH – Continued

the Special Tribunal for the 
former Yugoslavia. 

Thoyts, Rob, Insurance: 
Theory and Practice, Rout-

Tiersma, Peter, Parchment, 
Paper, Pixels: Law and the 
Technologies of Communica-
tion, The University of Chica-
go Press, Hardback, £22.50, 
ISBN: 9780226803067
Parchment, Paper, Pixels 
offers an engaging explora-
tion of the impact of three 
technological revolutions on 
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the law. Beginning with the 
invention of writing, con-
tinuing with the mass pro-
duction of identical copies 
of legal texts brought about 
by the printing press, and 
ending with a discussion of 
computers and the Internet. 
Peter M. Tiersma traces the 
journey of contracts, wills, 
statutes, judicial opinions, 
and other legal texts through 
the past and into the future. 
Though the ultimate effects 
of modern technologies on 
our legal system remain to 
be seen, Parchment, Paper, 
Pixels offers readers an in-
sightful guide as to how our 
shifting forms of technologi-
cal literacy have shaped and 
continue to shape the practice 
of law today. 

MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH – Continued

Titchen, Ken; Singleton, 
Susan, Buying and Selling In-
solvent Companies and Busi-

nesses, Bloomsbury Profes-
sional, Paperback, £120.00, 
ISBN: 9781847665423
This new title provides prac-
tical guidance for people who 
are planning to buy and sell 
a formally insolvent/close to 
formally insolvent company 
or business. It will guide the 
potential purchaser through 
the various stages in the ac-
quisition process providing 
material on the pitfalls of 
such acquisitions. It includes 
the necessary tools to fully 
evaluate the proposed acqui-
sition while highlighting any 
likely problems. 

any practitioner with the 
definitive text on the law and 
practice of trusts. 

Tucker, Lynton; Le Poidevin, 
N icho l a s ;  B r igh twe l l , 
James, Lewin on Trusts 
18th edition: 1st supple-
ment, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
Paperback, £70.00, ISBN: 
9780421919907
Frequently cited in court, 
this revised guide provides 

van Bockel, Bas, The Ne Bis 
in Idem Principle EU Law: 
Conceptual Jurisprudential, 
Kluwer Law International, 
Hardback, £76.00, ISBN: 
9789041131560
The legal principle of ne bis 
in idem restricts the pos-
sibility of a defendant being 
prosecuted repeatedly on the   
basis of the same offence, 
act, or facts. The relevant 
case law of the ECJ and the 
ECtHR has implications for 
the systems of criminal and 
administrative law in Euro-
pean states, as well as for the 
interpretation and application 
of the principle in some areas 
of EU law, such as competi-
tion law. This book analyses 
these important implications, 
fulfilling a genuine need to 



AUGUST/SEPTEMBER 2010 29

MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH – Continued

assess the need for - and the 
prospects of - a ‘European’ 
ne bis in idem principle.

recitals and texts only, so as 
to make the amount of text 
digestible in the context of 
an introductory course in EU 
competition law. 

Written by the winner of 
the Taxation Award for ‘Tax 
Writer of the Year 2008’, this 
practical guide for successful 
VAT planning addresses the 
numerous VAT issues that 
practitioners encounter on 
a regular basis. Presented 
in a practical format, author 
Neil Warren uses worked ex-
amples and outlines planning 
procedures in his analysis of 
the pros and cons of vari-
ous VAT positions. Easy to 
understand, this is an end-
lessly useful resource that 
is indispensible to anybody 
working in the multifaceted 
field of VAT. 

Weatherill, Stephen; Colom-
bi Ciacchi, Aurelia, Regulat-
ing Unfair Banking Prac-
tices in Europe: The Case 
of Personal Suretyships, 
Oxford University Press, 

Vogelaar, F.O.W., The Eu-
ropean Competition Rules: 
Landmark Cases of the 
European Courts and the 
Commission 3rd ed,, Pa-
perback, £34.00, ISBN: 
9789089520913
This book aims at providing 
the Legal Masters student 
throughout Europe’s univer-
sities with a thorough selec-
tion of case law that would be 
of direct help when studying 
the subject for the first time. 
The primary criterion for 
selection has been whether 
a particular case has con-
tributed to the development 
of one of the doctrines or 
notions that are so important 
to the understanding of EU 
competition law. All cases 
and decisions have been 
incorporated with their key 

Walton, Kevin; Hyland, 
Mary, Tolley’s Tax Data 
2010 - 2011: Budget Act 
2010 Edition, LexisNexis 
Butterworths, Spiral-bound 
Landscape, £59.95, ISBN: 
9780754538516
This popular reference work 
contains essential informa-
tion on all the main UK 
taxes and related subjects, 
conveniently arranged to 
save the user the time and 
effort involved in research-
ing a whole range of source 
material. 

Warren, Neil, Tolley’s VAT 
Planning 2010-2011, Lex-
isNexis Butterworths, Pa-
perback, £99.95, ISBN: 
9780754539216
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Hardback, £95.00, ISBN: 
9780199594559
Private persons often stand 
surety for a business debt 
incurred by family members, 
friends, or employers. This 
book provides a comparative 
overview of the remedies 
against unfair obligations of 
non-professional guarantors 
available in 22 EU Member 
States, based on a question-
naire which has been com-
pleted by an expert in each 
particular jurisdiction and 
covering both legal rules 
and the economic context of 
different credit markets and 
banking practices.

Wicks, Elizabeth, Right 
to Life and Conflicting In-
terests, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £50.00, 
ISBN: 9780199547395

This contemporary study of 
the right to life focuses on 
the legal, as well as ethical, 
issues raised by the value of 
life in modern day society. It 
seeks to analyse the develop-
ment, meaning and value of 
the fundamental human right 
to life in the context of its 
conflicts with other compet-
ing interests. This new work 
investigates specific topics 
of current political, legal 
and ethical concern such as 
the right to life during inter-
national conflicts, the role of 
lethal force in law enforce-
ment, the death penalty, the 
right to life of a foetus in the 
context of legalised abortion, 
and the significance of qual-
ity of life and autonomy is-
sues in respect of euthanasia 
and assisted suicide.

Wright, David; Hepburn, 

Samantha, Remedies in Eq-
uity: The Laws of Australia, 
Thomson Reuters Australia, 
Paperback, £82.00, ISBN: 
9780455228136
Remedies in Equity: The 
Laws of Australia is a com-
prehensive reference for 
practitioners and students 
regarding the power of courts 
to award equitable relief in 
Australia. Extensive case 
examples and factual discus-
sion complement a thorough 
examination of established 
principles. This includes 
coverage of the latest judicial 
decisions and any statutory 
modification of the remedies 
in equity. This work also 
identifies the critical matters 
which can affect the exercise 
of a court’s discretion and 
when remedies in equity may 
or may not be available.
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2010 ALLA & NZLLA JOINT CONFERENCE

The Australian Law Librarians’ Association (ALLA) 
and the New Zealand Law Librarians’ Association 
(NZLLA) invites you to attend the 2010 ALLA and 

NZLLA Joint Conference which will be held 
in Melbourne, Victoria, Australia, 
29 September – 1 October 2010. 

The conference provides a strategic opportunity for you and your team to network 
with key stakeholders in the law library industry and to meet with delegates from 
Australia, New Zealand, USA, UK, Canada and more.

You can meet the Wildy team at the Conference Trade Exhibit.

For more information about the conference, please visit the conference website at 
http://www.crosscurrents.org.au

Gloria Chao
Law Librarian at Rutgers Law School

Jules Winterton writes:

I regret I am writing to report the sad news of the death of 
our colleague and friend Gloria Chao. 

Gloria was a member of the Board and Treasurer of the International. Associa-
tion of Law Libraries from 1995 to 2007. She was one of the foundations of the 
modern association with her good judgement and professionalism. She was also 
a delightful and charming colleague and we will all remember her good humour, 
friendliness and enthusiasm for our IALL annual courses around the world. We 
saluted her contribution to the progress of the Association at the AGM during 
our Mumbai conference when she stepped down from her demanding post in 
2007 but none of us could imagine we would lose such a good and valuable 
friend so soon.
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New features of
Costs Law Reports
◆ Subscription print service

£395 a year
Annual printed book subscription service – six parts a year,
containing 72 new cases with full reports and expert
headnotes.

◆ Subscription online service
£299.95 plus VAT a year

Online access to all the new cases and the archive of 700 plus cases,
with full report and headnote, from 1910 to 2010.

◆ Combined print and online
subscription service

Normally £695.95 plus VAT. Now Only £595.95 plus VAT a year

Offer must end 31st December 2010!

FROM CLASS LEGAL

Costs Law Reports
In print form – and now online!

B

B

Call 01652 652 222, email Info@ClassLegal.com or 

go online www.CostsLawReports.co.uk

NEW

Class Legal, Owl House, Carr Farm, Cadney, BRIGG Lincolnshire, DN20 9HP 
Tel: 01652 652 222 Fax: 01652 651 050 www.ClassLegal.com
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Please contact Wildy's for more information

“A new friend, but now a constant 
companion. An essential first point 
of reference for all levels of civil law 
practitioners”
District JuDge sehDev,  
Birmingham civil anD Family Justice centre 

An essential reference on general 
damages for all those involved in  
the area of personal injury.  

Blackstone’s Civil Practice 
2011
Editor-in-chief Sir Maurice Kay,  
The Court of Appeal.  
Edited by Stuart Sime, City Law School, and 
Derek French, Legal writer and editor

Guidelines for the Assessment 
of General Damages in 
Personal Injury Cases 
10th Edition

Judicial Studies Board

September 2010 | 2,928 pages  
978-0-19-958831-2 | Hardback | £195.00

September 2010 | 80 pages 
978-0-19-959533-4 | Paperback | £22.99  

ProfESSIonAL LAw from oxforD
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WILDY’S TRIPS AROUND THE WORLD IN 2010
A chance to meet our representatives at conferences and other venues

7th – 25th September, John Pethick will be attending the OECS Book Fair in St. Kitts and 
will be staying at the Marriott Hotel

29th September – 1st October Alden Bowers and Jason Crimp will be attending the Aus-
tralia/New Zealand Law Librarians Joint Conference, Melbourne

3rd – 8th October, John Sinkins, Steven Ross and Charlie Alpera will be attending the In-
ternational Bar Association Conference in Vancouver

18th November – 8th December John Pethick will be in Hong Kong staying at the Empire 
Hotel in Wan Chai

Re-opening of our Fleet St Shop 
after refurbishment

Our Fleet Street shop closed back 
in June and re-opened on the 1st 

of September. While closed it 
was completely refurbished and 

modernised. 

GAUNT INC
distributor of Wildy, Simmonds & Hill Publishing in North America

3011 Gulf Drive, Holmes Beach
Florida 34217-2199, USA

www.gaunt.com tel: 800-942-8683
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Continue best practice    
 with the new editions of our

Company Law Titles 2010 

Company Law TitlesCompany Law Titles

Save time

Ensure compliance

Up-to-date with 

legislation

✓✓✓
✓✓✓
✓✓✓

0510-052 CompanyLaw_A5_4pp.indd   1 26/05/2010   15:57
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Nigerian Bar Association National Conference in Kaduna
August  2010
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SUBSCRIPTIONS & SUPPLEMENTS
PUBLISHED IN AUGUST

COMPARE OUR PRICES WITH THOSE YOU ARE BEING CHARGED
BY YOUR CURRENT SUPPLIER!

SWITCHING TO WILDY COULD NOT BE SIMPLER
WE DO ALL THE PAPERWORK FOR YOU!

NO ANNUAL FEES AND NO MARKUPS!

Items marked as £0.00 are part of an annual subscription and
therefore no part price applies

APIL Personal Injury Law, Practice and Precedents Looseleaf, Update 15 , Jordan Publish-
ing Ltd, £135.00

Accountancy Magazine, Aug-10, CCH Editions, £0.00
Aircraft Finance: Registration, Security and Enforcement Looseleaf, Release 53 , Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd, £305.00
Aircraft Liens and Detention Rights Looseleaf, Release 27 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £325.00
All England Law Reports Bound Volume and Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 6 2010 , 

LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
All England Law Reports Bound Volume and Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 7 2010 , 

LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
All England Law Reports Bound Volume and Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 8 2010 , 

LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
All England Law Reports Bound Volume and Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 9 2010 , 

LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
All England Law Reports Commercial Cases Parts and Bound Volume, Volume 2  Part 3 

2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
All England Law Reports Commercial Cases Parts and Bound Volume, Volume 2  Part 4 

2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
All England Law Reports Weekly Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 6 2010 , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £0.00
All England Law Reports Weekly Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 7 2010 , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £0.00
All England Law Reports Weekly Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 8 2010 , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £0.00
All England Law Reports Weekly Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 9 2010 , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £0.00
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Arbitration Law Looseleaf, Issue 55 , Informa Publishing, £0.00
Atkin’s Court Forms 2nd edition, Volume 19 Part 1 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £260.00
Atkin’s Court Forms 2nd edition, Volume 19 Part 2 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £260.00
Atkin’s Court Forms 2nd edition, Volume 8 Part 1 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £260.00
Atkin’s Court Forms 2nd edition, Volume : Consolidated Tables August 2010 , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £260.00
Australian Law Journal, Volume 84 - 2010 Parts , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £442.00
British Company Law Library Looseleaf + CD-ROM, Release : Newsletter 278 , Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
British Company Law Library Looseleaf + CD-ROM, Release : Newsletter 279 , Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Buckley on the Companies Acts Looseleaf, Issue 19 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Business Transfers and Employee Rights Looseleaf, Issue 14 , LexisNexis Butterworths, 

£0.00
Business, the Internet and the Law Looseleaf, Issue 23 , Bloomsbury Professional, £148.00
Butler and Merkin’s Reinsurance Law Looseleaf, Release : Bulletin 162 , Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd, £0.00
Butterworth’s Corporate Law Service Looseleaf & CD, Issue : Update 141 July 2010 , 

LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Butterworth’s Offshore Service Looseleaf, Issue 108 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £200.00
Butterworth’s Wills Probate and Administration Service Looseleaf, Issue 69 , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £232.00
Butterworths Civil Court Precedents Looseleaf, Issue 114 , LexisNexis Butterworths, 

£268.00
Butterworths Family Court Reports Subscription, Volume 2 Part 7 2010 , LexisNexis But-

terworths, £0.00
Butterworths Family Law Service Looseleaf, Issue 161 + Bulletin 141 , LexisNexis But-

terworths, £314.00
Butterworths Financial Regulation Service Looseleaf, Volume 1a, 1b & 2 Issue 51 , Lexis-

Nexis Butterworths, £220.00
Butterworths Financial Regulation Service Looseleaf, Volume 4 Issue 51 , LexisNexis But-

terworths, £120.00
Butterworths Financial Regulation Service Looseleaf, Volume 3 Issue 51 , LexisNexis But-

terworths, £120.00
Butterworths Financial Regulation Service Looseleaf, Volume : Bulletin 102 Issue , Lexis-

Nexis Butterworths, £0.00
Butterworths Immigration Law Service Looseleaf, Issue 73 , LexisNexis Butterworths, 

£209.00
Butterworths Personal Injury Litigation Service Looseleaf, Issue 105 , LexisNexis Butter-

worths, £280.00
Canadian Criminal Cases, Volume 255 , Canada Law Book, £180.00
Capital Gains Tax Service, Supplement July 2010 , Interactive Data, £0.00
Children Law and Practice Looseleaf, Update 57 + Children Act Handbook 2010/11 , Fam-

ily Law, £0.00
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Clarke Hall and Morrison on Children Looseleaf, Issue : Bulletin 141 , LexisNexis But-
terworths, £0.00

Clarke Hong Kong Civil Court Practice, Volume 1 Issue 51 , LexisNexis Butterworths, 
£280.00

Colinvaux and Merkin on Insurance Contract Law Looseleaf, Release : Insurance & Rein-
surance Briefing Issue 162 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00

Common Market Law Reports and Antitrusts Issues Only, Part 1811 July 2010 , Sweet & 
Maxwell Ltd, £0.00

Common Market Law Reports and Antitrusts Issues Only, Part 1810 July 2010 , Sweet & 
Maxwell Ltd, £0.00

Common Market Law Reports and Antitrusts Issues Only, Part 1814 August 2010 , Sweet 
& Maxwell Ltd, £0.00

Common Market Law Reports and Antitrusts Issues Only, Part 1813 August 2010 , Sweet 
& Maxwell Ltd, £0.00

Common Market Law Reports and Antitrusts Issues Only, Part 1812 August 2010 , Sweet 
& Maxwell Ltd, £0.00

Common Market Law Reports and Antitrusts Issues Only, Part : 6 Antitrust Reports June 
2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00

Common Market Law Reports and Antitrusts Issues Only, Part : 7 Antitrust Reports July 
2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00

Complying with the Foreign Corrupt Practices Act (Business Law Monographs, Volume 
I-1) Looseleaf, Release 101 , LexisNexis Matthew Bender, £95.00

Construction Law Journal, Volume 21 Issue 7 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Cordery on Legal Services Looseleaf (previously Cordery on Solicitors), Issue 54 + 2 New 

Binders , LexisNexis Butterworths, £207.00
Corporate Acquisitions and Mergers Looseleaf, Supplement 3 2010 , Kluwer Law Interna-

tional, £214.00
Court of Session Practice Looseleaf, Issue 13 , Bloomsbury Professional, £50.00
Court of Session Practice Looseleaf, Issue 13 (recharge) , Bloomsbury Professional, £145.00
Crime Desktop CD-ROM: Standalone, Issue : Archbold Review 2010 Issue 7 , Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Criminal Law and Justice Weekly - Previously called Justice of the Peace and Reports, 

Volume 174 Number 30  2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Criminal Law and Justice Weekly - Previously called Justice of the Peace and Reports, Vol-

ume 174 Number 31 + July (3) Reports 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Criminal Law and Justice Weekly - Previously called Justice of the Peace and Reports, 

Volume 174 Number 32 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Criminal Law and Justice Weekly - Previously called Justice of the Peace and Reports, 

Volume 174 Number 33 + August (1) Reports 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Cross on Evidence New Zealand Edition Looseleaf (Charge by Release), Issue 83 , Lexis-

Nexis New Zealand, £375.00
Current Law Case Service B, Monthly Digest August 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Current Law Complete Service A, Issue : Monthly Digest August 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd, £0.00
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Current Law Complete Service A, Issue 5 2010 Statutes Annotated , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
£0.00

Current Law Monthly Digest Service C, Monthly Digest August 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell 
Ltd, £0.00

Discrimination in Employment Looseleaf, Release 12 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £95.00
Dominion Law Reports, Volume 319 , Canada Law Book, £195.00
Doppelbesteuerung: Kommentar zu allen deutschen Doppelbesteuerungsabkommen, Up-

date 111 May 2010 , Verlag C.H. Beck, £16.80
Education Law Reports , Number 4 2010  , Jordan Publishing Ltd, £0.00
Emden’s Construction Law Looseleaf, Issue 129 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £288.00
Employment Law Deskbook Looseleaf, Release 22 , LexisNexis Matthew Bender, £0.00
Employment Law in Ontario, Issue 27 , LexisNexis Butterworths Canada, £97.00
Encyclopaedia of Forms and Precedents, Volume 7 Part 1B , LexisNexis Butterworths, 

£349.00
Encyclopaedia of Hong Kong Taxation Looseleaf, Volume 1 Issue 17 + Binder , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £115.00
Encyclopedia of Consumer Credit Law Looseleaf, Release 73 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 

£0.00
Encyclopedia of Data Protection and Privacy Looseleaf, Release 55 , Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd, £0.00
Encyclopedia of Environmental Law Looseleaf, Release 47 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Encyclopedia of Health and Safety at Work Looseleaf, Supplement : Issue 157 , Gee Pub-

lishing, £0.00
Encyclopedia of Road Traffic Law and Practice Looseleaf, Release : Updater No. 27 , Sweet 

& Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Estates Gazette Law Reports, Volume 1 2010 , Elsevier Butterworth Heinemann, £115.00
Estates Gazette Magazine, Number 1029 July 2010 , Estates Gazette Subscriptions, £0.00
Estates Gazette Magazine, Number 1030 July 2010 , Estates Gazette Subscriptions, £0.00
Estates Gazette Magazine, Number 1031 August 2010 , Estates Gazette Subscriptions, £0.00
Estates Gazette Magazine, Number 1032 August 2010 , Estates Gazette Subscriptions, £0.00
Estates Gazette Magazine, Number 1033 August 2010 , Estates Gazette Subscriptions, £0.00
European Air Law Looseleaf, Supplement 66 , Kluwer Law International, £159.00
European Cross-Border Estates Looseleaf, Release 54 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £190.00
European Human Rights Reports Issues and Bound Volumes, Part Bound Volume 50 2010 

, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
European Trade Mark Reports Issues Only, Issue 6 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
European Trade Mark Reports Issues Only, Issue 7 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
European Trade Mark Reports Issues Only, Issue 8 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
European Trade Mark Reports Issues Only, Issue 5 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Family Law, Volume 40 August Pages 779-894 2010 , Jordan Publishing Ltd, £0.00
Family Law Precedents Service Looseleaf, Update 17 , Family Law, £125.00
Family Law Reports, Volume 2 Number 2 2010 , Jordan Publishing Ltd, £0.00
Family Law Reports, Volume 2 Number 3 2010 , Jordan Publishing Ltd, £0.00
Family Law Reports Bound Volumes, 2010 Volume 1 , Jordan Publishing Ltd, £240.00
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Finance & Credit Law Hardcopy & PDF, July/August 2010 , Singlelaw, £0.00
Fleet Street Reports Issues Only, Part 7 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Fleet Street Reports Issues Only, Part 8 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Fleet Street Reports Issues Only, Part 6 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Fleet Street Reports Issues Only, Part 5 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
GEE Corporate Governance Handbook Looseleaf, Bulletin No. 119 July 2010 , Gee Pub-

lishing, £0.00
GEE Corporate Governance Handbook Looseleaf, Supplement 42 August 2010 , Gee Pub-

lishing, £0.00
Garner’s Environmental Law Looseleaf, Issue : Bulletin 115 , LexisNexis Butterworths, 

£0.00
Global Telecommunications Law and Practice Looseleaf, Release 24 , Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd, £202.00
Gore-Browne on Companies Looseleaf, Update 86 + Bulletin July 2010 , Jordan Publishing 

Ltd, £175.00
Gore-Browne on Companies Looseleaf, Update : Bulletin August 2010 , Jordan Publishing 

Ltd, £0.00
Halsbury’s Laws of England 5th Edition, Volume : Consolidated Index Part 3 P-Z 2010 , 

LexisNexis Butterworths, £399.00
Halsbury’s Laws of England Looseleaf Service, Issue 446 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume 10 (1) 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £325.00
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume 10 (2) 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £325.00
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume : Consolidated Tables of Cases 2010-2011 , LexisNexis But-

terworths, £325.00
Halsbury’s Statutory Instruments - Re-issue Volumes, Volume Consolidated Index 2010 , 

LexisNexis Butterworths, £199.00
Handbook of Dilapidations Looseleaf, Release 40 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £192.00
Harper, James and Gray on Torts, 2010-2 Release Set , Aspen Publishers, £97.00
Human Rights Practice Looseleaf, Part Alerter Issue 7 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
IDS Employment Law Brief Service, Issue 906 August 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
IDS Employment Law Brief Service, Issue 907 August 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
IFRS-Texte, Issue 5 , Verlag C.H. Beck, £31.00
Industrial Relations Law Reports , Volume 39 Number 8 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, 

£0.00
Integrated Tariff of the United Kingdom, Number 7 August 2010 , The Stationery Office, 

£0.00
Integrated Tariff of the United Kingdom, Number 8 September 2010 , The Stationery Of-

fice, £0.00
Intellectual Property Law Review Volume Only, 2010, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £435.00
International Business Transactions Looseleaf, Supplement 50 , Kluwer Law International, 

£270.00
International Commercial Arbitration Looseleaf, Release 2010-03 , Oceana Publications, 

£155.00
International Computer and Internet Contracts and Law Looseleaf, Release 23 , Sweet & 
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Maxwell Ltd, £272.00
International Encyclopaedia of Laws: Contracts Looseleaf, Supplement 62 , Kluwer Law 

International, £188.00
International Insurance Law and Regulation, Supplement 2 2010 , Oceana Publications, 

£155.00
International Outsourcing Law and Practice Looseleaf, Supplement 2 , Kluwer Law Inter-

national, £114.00
International Trust Laws Looseleaf, Update 45 , Jordan Publishing Ltd, £195.00
International and Comparative Law Quarterly Hardcopy Only, Volume 59 Part 3 2010 , 

Cambridge University Press, £0.00
Jordans Company Administration and Governance Looseleaf, Release 63 and CD , Jordan 

Publishing Ltd, £115.00
Journal of Business Law Issues Only, Issue 5 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Journal of Business Law Issues and Bound Volume, Issue 5 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 

£0.00
Journal of Planning and Environmental Law Issues and Bound Volume, Issue 8 2010 , 

Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Journal of Planning and Environmental Law Issues and Bound Volume, Issue 7 2010 , 

Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Journal of the Law Society of Scotland Subscription, Volume 55 Number 8 , The Law So-

ciety of Scotland, £0.00
Kluwer’s Handbook of Insurance Looseleaf, Issue : Briefing No. 206 July 2010 , CCH Edi-

tions, £0.00
Kluwer’s Handbook of Insurance Looseleaf, Issue : Briefing No. 207 August 2010 , CCH 

Editions, £0.00
Law Reports of the Commonwealth Volume, 2010 Volume 3 , LexisNexis Butterworths, 

£339.00
Law of Loans and Borrowing Looseleaf, Release 35 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £245.00
Legal Action - Journal of Legal Action Group, Aug-10, Legal Action Group, £0.00
Lloyd’s Laws Reports Hardcopy and Internet (12 Month Archive), Volume 2 Part 1 2010 , 

Informa Publishing, £0.00
Lloyd’s Laws Reports Hardcopy and Internet (12 Month Archive), Volume 2 Part 2 2010 , 

Informa Publishing, £0.00
Lloyd’s Maritime and Commercial Law Quarterly, Part 3 2010 , Informa Publishing, £0.00
Lloyd’s Maritime and Commercial Law Quarterly, Part : International Yearbook 2010 , 

Informa Publishing, £0.00
Malayan Law Journal Subscription, Volume 3 Tables & Index May-June 2010 , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £0.00
Malayan Law Journal Subscription, Volume 4 Part 2 Cases Reported July 2010 , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £0.00
Malayan Law Journal Subscription, Volume 8 Part 6 Cases Reported July 2010 , LexisNexis 

Butterworths, £0.00
Malayan Law Journal Subscription, Volume 4 Part 4 Cases Reported August 2010 , Lexis-

Nexis Butterworths, £0.00
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Malayan Law Journal Subscription, Volume 4 Part 3 Cases Reported July 2010 , LexisNexis 
Butterworths, £0.00

Malayan Law Journal Subscription, Volume 3 Binding 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, 
£0.00

Malayan Law Journal Subscription, Volume 4: Article Supplement July-August 2010 , 
LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00

Malayan Law Journal Subscription, Volume 8 Tables & Index May-August 2010 , Lexis-
Nexis Butterworths, £0.00

Malayan Law Journal Subscription, Volume 4 Part 6 Cases Reported August 2010 , Lexis-
Nexis Butterworths, £0.00

Manual for the Handling of Applications for Patents, Designs and Trademarks throughout 
the World Looseleaf, Supplement 130 , Kluwer Law International, £181.00

Manual of Corporate Forms and Securities Practice , Release 8 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
£0.00

Marine Policy, Volume 34 Number 6 November 2010 , Elsevier Science, £0.00
Maritime Policy and Management: International Shipping and Port Research, Volume 37 

Number 4 , Routledge, £0.00
Martin’s Canadian Criminal Code, Release 83 , Canada Law Book, £140.00
McPherson’s Law of Company Liquidation Looseleaf, Issue 23 , Thomson Reuters Aus-

tralia, £257.00
Medical Law Reports Hardcopy & Online (previously known as Lloyd’s Law Reports Med-

ical Hardcopy & Online), Part : August 2010 Pages 281-322 , Informa Publishing, £0.00
Melville Forms and Agreements for Intellectual Property Looseleaf, Release 61 , Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd, £280.00
Negotiating International Joint Venture Agreements Looseleaf, Release 17 , Sweet & Max-

well Ltd, £202.00
New Law Journal Annual Subscription, Volume 160 Number 7428 + Index Jan-June 2010  

, LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
New Law Journal Annual Subscription, Volume 160 Number 7429 , LexisNexis Butter-

worths, £0.00
New Law Journal Annual Subscription, Volume 160 Number 7430 , LexisNexis Butter-

worths, £0.00
Oke’s Magisterial Formulist Looseleaf, Issue 80 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £213.00
Palmer’s Company Law Looseleaf with CD-ROM, Release 125 + Issue 03/2010 CD-ROM 

, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Palmer’s Company Law Looseleaf with CD-ROM, Release : Newsletter 278 , Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Palmer’s Company Law Looseleaf with CD-ROM, Release : Newsletter 279 , Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Palmer’s Company Law Looseleaf: Print Only (without CD-ROM), Release 125 , Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Palmer’s Company Law Looseleaf: Print Only (without CD-ROM), Release : Newsletter  

278 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Palmer’s Company Law Looseleaf: Print Only (without CD-ROM), Release : Newsletter  
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279 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Payroll Management Handbook Looseleaf, Issue 10 , Bloomsbury Professional, £135.00
Pentney Discrimination & The Law Loose-leaf, Release 5 2010 , The Carswell Company 

Ltd., £125.00
Personal Injury Compensation Hardcopy + Internet, Volume 26 Number 6 2010 , Informa 

Publishing, £0.00
Planning and Administration of Offshore and Onshore Trusts Looseleaf, Issue 32 , Blooms-

bury Professional, £195.00
Practical Lease Precedents Looseleaf, Release 27 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £250.00
Practical Lending and Security Precedents CD-ROM, Release 38 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 

£131.00
Practical Trust Precedents CD-ROM Service (Sole Practitioner rate), Issue 1 2010 , Sweet 

& Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Precedents for the Conveyancer Looseleaf, Release 208 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Professional Negligence and Liability Reports Issues and Bound Volume, Part 1 2010 , 

Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Professional Negligence and Liability Reports Issues and Bound Volume, Part 4 2010 , 

Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Professional Negligence and Liability Reports Issues and Bound Volume, Part 3 2010 , 

Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Professional Negligence and Liability Reports Issues and Bound Volume, Part 2 2010 , 

Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Professional Negligence and Liability Reports Issues and Bound Volume, Part 5 2010 , 

Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Property Law Bulletin , Volume 31 Number 2 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Property, Planning and Compensation Reports Issues Only, Volume 2 Part 3 2010 , Sweet 

& Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Regulation of Insurance in the UK, Ireland and EU Looseleaf, Release : Briefing 162 , 

Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Ryde on Rating and the Council Tax 14 ed Looseleaf, Issue 53 , LexisNexis Butterworths, 

£226.00
Sartorius: Verfassungs- und Verwaltungsgesetze: Ergänzungsband, Update 21 June 2010 , 

Verlag C.H. Beck, £8.35
Simon’s NIC Looseleaf Pay As You Go, Issue 65 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £205.00
Simon’s Taxes Looseleaf and CD-ROM (formerly Simon’s Direct Tax Service), Issue 22 + 

Tax Briefing No. 280 & August 2010 CD , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Simon’s Taxes Looseleaf and CD-ROM (formerly Simon’s Direct Tax Service), Issue : Tax 

Briefing No. 281 August 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Singapore Law Review, Vol 28, National Univ of Singapore, £42.00
Solicitors Journal Print + Online , Volume 154 Number 29 , Waterlow Legal & Regulatory, 

£0.00
Solicitors Journal Print + Online , Volume 154 Number 30 , Waterlow Legal & Regulatory, 

£0.00
Solicitors Journal Print + Online , Volume 154 Number 31 , Waterlow Legal & Regulatory, 

£0.00
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Solicitors Journal Print + Online , Volume 154 Number 32 , Waterlow Legal & Regulatory, 
£0.00

South African Law Reports, May 2010 (3) , Juta Law, £0.00
South African Law Reports, April 2010 (2) , Juta Law, £0.00
South African Law Reports, June 2010 (3) , Juta Law, £0.00
South African Law Reports, Index & Annotations 2009 , Juta Law, £0.00
Sweet & Maxwell’s Encyclopedia of Employment Law Looseleaf, Issue : Bulletin 25 Au-

gust 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Tax Journal, Part 1039 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Tax Journal, Part 1040 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Tax Journal, Part 1041 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Taxation Magazine, Volume 165 Number 4265 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Taxation Magazine, Volume 165 Number 4266 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Taxation Magazine, Volume 165 Number 4267 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Taxation Magazine, Volume 165 Number 4268 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Termination of Employment Looseleaf, Issue 33 , Bloomsbury Professional, £148.00
The Business Law Reports , Part 8 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00
The Digest, Bound Volume 40 Part 1 2010 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £319.00
The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service B: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 7 

(Law Reports) July 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00
The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service B: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 29 

July 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00
The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service B: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 30 

August 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00
The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service B: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 31 

+ Law Reports Cumualtive Index August 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Report-
ing, £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service C: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 28 
July 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service C: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 29 
July 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service C: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 7 
(Law Reports) July 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service C: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 30 
August 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service C: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 31 
+ Law Reports Cumulative Index August 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Report-
ing, £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series): Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 29 July 2010 
, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series): Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 7 (Law Re-
ports) July 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series): Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 30 August 
2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series): Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 31 + Law Re-
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ports Cumulative Index August  2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00
The Law Reports Statutes Loose Parts Only, Part 2 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law 

Reporting, £0.00
The Law Society Gazette, Part 29 July 2010 , Law Society Publishing, £0.00
The Law Society Gazette, Part 5 August 2010 , Law Society Publishing, £0.00
The Law Society Gazette, Part 19 August 2010 , Law Society Publishing, £0.00
The Modern Law Review - Premium, Volume 73 Number 3 2010 , Wiley-Blackwell, £0.00
The Modern Law Review - Premium, Volume 73 Number 4 2010 , Wiley-Blackwell, £0.00
The Modern Law Review - Premium, Volume 73 Number 2 2010 , Wiley-Blackwell, £0.00
The Weekly Law Reports Issues and Bound Volumes, Part 29 July 2010 , Incorporated 

Council of Law Reporting, £0.00
The Weekly Law Reports Issues and Bound Volumes, Part 30 August 2010 , Incorporated 

Council of Law Reporting, £0.00
The Weekly Law Reports Issues and Bound Volumes, Part 31 + Law Reports Cumulative 

index August 2010 , Incorporated Council of Law Reporting, £0.00
Times Law Reports, Issue 12 June 2010 Part 2 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Times Law Reports, Issue 13 July 2010 Part 1 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Tolley’s Charities Manual Looseleaf, Issue 82 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £115.00
Tolley’s Company Law Service Looseleaf & CD-ROM (Pay In Advance), Issue : July 

Newsletter & CD , LexisNexis Butterworths, £0.00
Tolley’s Employment and Personnel Procedures Looseleaf, Issue 49 , LexisNexis Butter-

worths, £126.00
Tolley’s Pensions Law Looseleaf, Issue 60 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £121.00
Transfer of Undertakings Looseleaf, Release : Bulletin No. 16 August 2010 , Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd, £0.00
Transnational Contracts Looseleaf, Release 2010-05 , Oceana Publications, £160.00
Trial: Journal of the American Association for Justice, May-10, American Association of 

Justice, £0.00
Trial: Journal of the American Association for Justice, Jun-10, American Association of 

Justice, £0.00
Trial: Journal of the American Association for Justice, Aug-10, American Association of 

Justice, £0.00
Trust Law International Journal, Volume 24 Number 2 2010 , Bloomsbury Professional, 

£0.00
Trusts and Estates Hardcopy & PDF, Volume 24 Number 7 (PDF) May 2010 , Informa 

Publishing, £0.00
VAT and Property Looseleaf, Issue 48 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £110.00
VAT on Construction, Land and Property Looseleaf, Issue 25 , Bloomsbury Professional, 

£175.00
Victoria Reports, Volume 23 , LexisNexis Butterworths, £215.00
Woodfall: Landlord and Tenant Looseleaf, Part : Bulletin  Issue 3 2010 , Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd, £0.00
World Intellectual Property Rights and Remedies: Laws with Commentary Looseleaf, Re-

lease 4 2010 , Oceana Publications, £160.00
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IMPORTANT  FORTHCOMING  PUBLICATIONS

Delay and Disruption in 
Construction Contracts 4th 
edition
by Keith Pickavance
Sweet & Maxwell, Hardcov-
er, ISBN 9780414045200, 
£295.00, due October 2010
Previously published by 
Informa Publishing, this 
authoritative practitioner text 
presents detailed guidance 
on handling delays and dis-
ruption in construction and 
civil engineering projects.  
It goes through the topic 
in chronological sequence, 
covering everything from 
inception and initial risk as-
sessment to disputes and set-
tlement.  Practical solutions 
to problems likely to occur 
in construction projects are 
provided, and the practice 
of change management and 
project control in construc-
tion projects is discussed.  
The author examines the law 
of proof of causation in delay 
and disruption related claims, 
and discusses how the latest 
versions of standard forms of 
contract deal with extensions 
of time and compensation for 
delay and disruption.  How 
claims for delay, disruption, 
concurrency, parallelism, 
pacing, apportionment, total 
loss and modified total loss 
and time should be dealt 
with is explained, as well as 
the recovery of management 

time and lost profits as dam-
ages.  Diagrams are provided 
to clearly explain a wide 
range of issues – planning 
and scheduling risk, GMP, 
target cost,
partnering and alliancing 
contracts, notices pacing and 
total time claims, forensic 
schedule analysis, visualisa-
tions, settlement and dis-
pute resolution, concurrency, 
parallelism, apportionment, 
global claims, total loss and 
modified total loss and time 
claims.  The new edition 
draws practical lessons from 
contemporary academic and 
legal theory on the topic, 
and deals with the relevant 
law in England, Scotland, 
Australia, Canada, Hong 
Kong, New Zealand and the 
United States.

Jurisdiction and Arbitra-
tion Agreements and their 
Enforcement 2nd edition
by David Joseph QC
Sweet & Maxwell, Hardcov-
er, ISBN 9781847038975, 
£185.00, due September 
2010
This key practitioner text 
offers a comprehensive treat-
ment of both jurisdiction and 
arbitration agreements and 
the enforcement of conse-
quent judgments.  Detailed 
guidance on their validity, 
scope, construction and in-

corporation is supplied, and 
practical solutions to the 
problems that can arise in the 
enforcement of agreements is 
supplied.  The author looks at 
the remedies from both EU 
and common law perspec-
tives, and includes prec-
edents relating to anti-suit 
injunctions and declaratory 
relief.  Consideration is given 
to the hundred or more
important decisions of the 
English and European courts 
in this field since the previ-
ous edition was published, 
and a brand new chapter on 
the enforcement of arbitral 
awards under the New York 
Convention is included.  The 
impact of the new Lugano 
Convention, which came into 
force in January 2010, is con-
sidered and an analysis given 
of the important proposals 
for reform of the Brussels I 
Regulation currently under 
discussion.  Another new 
chapter on the enforcement 
of arbitration agreements 
involving States and State 
entities is also provided.

International Commer-
cial Disputes: Commercial 
Conflict of Laws in English 
Courts, 4th Edition
by Jonathan Hill and Adeline 
Chong
Hart Publishing, Paperback, 
ISBN 9781841138510, 
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£50.00, due September 2010
This is the fourth edition of 
this highly regarded work on 
the law of international com-
mercial litigation as practised 
in the English courts. As such 
it is primarily concerned with 
how commercial disputes 
which have connections with 
more than one country are 
dealt with by the English 
courts. Much of the law 
which provides the frame-
work for the resolution of 
such disputes is derived from 
international instruments, 
including recent Conventions 
and Regulations which have 
significantly re-shaped the 
law in the European Union. 
The scope and impact of 
these European instruments 
is fully explained and as-
sessed in this new edition. 
The work continues to be 
organised in three parts. 
The first part considers the 
jurisdiction of the English 
courts and the recognition 
and enforcement in England 
of judgments granted by the 
courts of other countries. 
This part of the work, which 
involves analysis of both 
the Brussels I Regulation 
and the so-called traditional 
rules, includes chapters deal-
ing with jurisdiction in per-
sonam and in rem, anti-suit 
injunctions and provisional 
measures. The work’s sec-
ond part focuses on the rules 
which determine whether 
English law or the law of 
another country is applica-

ble to a given situation. The 
part includes a discussion of 
choice of law in contract and 
tort, with particular attention 
being devoted to the recent 
Rome I and Rome II Regu-
lations. The third part of the 
work includes a new chapter 
on international aspects of in-
solvency (in particular, under 
the EC Insolvency Regula-
tion), but mainly focuses on 
an analysis of legal aspects 
of international commercial 
arbitration. In particular, this 
part examines: the powers of 
the English courts to support 
or supervise an arbitration; 
the effect of an arbitration 
agreement on the jurisdiction 
of the English courts; the law 
which governs an arbitration 
agreement and the parties’ 
dispute; and the recognition 
and enforcement of foreign 
arbitration awards.

Colinvaux’s Law of Insur-
ance 9th edition
by Robert Merkin
Sweet & Maxwell, Hardcov-
er, ISBN 9780414042339, 
£295.00, due September 
2010
Colinvaux’s Law of Insur-
ance gives a detailed account 
of all the essential compo-
nents of insurance law, and 
is renowned for a crisp, ana-
lytical style that succinctly 
explains complex topics.  It 
examines core aspects such 
as the insurance contract, 
insurance policies and the 
parties involved, and deals 

individually with marine, 
life and accident, liability, 
property, financial and mo-
tor vehicle insurance.  The 
author emphasises the impact 
of recent cases
and legislation on the es-
tablished principles, and 
explains the impact of recent 
legislative
changes, including the Third 
Parties (Rights against Insur-
ers) Act 2010 and Companies 
Act 2006.
The implications of recent 
leading cases, most notably 
the House of Lords deci-
sions in WASA v Lexington 
and Moore Stephens v Stone 
Rolls, are explained, as is the 
radically evolving regula-
tory structure applicable to 
insurers and brokers.  It also 
discusses the impact of the 
credit crunch on insurance 
law.  The 9th edition will 
have regular supplements to 
ensure the text remains up 
to date.

Annotated Companies Leg-
islation
Edited by John Birds. Con-
tributors Robert Hildyard 
QC, Robert Miles QC, Nigel 
Boardman, and Malcolm 
Davis-White QC
O x f o r d  U n i v e r s i t y 
Press, Paperback, ISBN 
9780199593927, £195.00, 
due October 2010
Written from the perspec-
tive of the 2006 regime and 
authored by leading prac-
titioners and academics in 
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the field, this work provides 
detailed section-by-section 
commentary alongside the 
legislative text of the Compa-
nies Act 2006 and surviving 
parts of the previous legisla-
tion. Guidance is given as 
to interpretation of the law 
and the impact of changes 
made by the Companies Act 
2006 by reference to case 
law, Hansard and Commit-
tee Reports. Derivation and 
Destination tables are also 
included for ease of naviga-
tion around the Companies 
Act 2006. 
Alongside detailed annota-
tion of the Model Articles of 
Association and the 1949 and 
1985 versions of Table A, the 
book also provides commen-
tary on the Uncertificated Se-
curities Regulations as well 
as the full text of a collection 
of other relevant company 
law secondary materials. 
This comprehensive refer-
ence, previously published 
as the Annotated Companies 
Acts looseleaf, provides ex-
cellent value for money and 
a much needed commentary 
on company legislation in a 
single, convenient and port-
able volume.

Preventative Orders: A 
Practical Guide
by Edwin Buckett, Tom Lit-
tle and Robert McAllister
Law Soc ie ty  Pub l i sh -
ing ,  Paperback ,  ISBN 
9781853287893, £49.95, 
due September 2010

Taking into account devel-
opments such as the new 
Criminal Procedure Rules, 
amendments to the Civil 
Procedure Rules, the latest 
Home Office and Ministry of 
Justice Guidance on various 
orders and recent case law, 
Preventative Orders: A Prac-
tical Guide sets out precisely 
how to apply for such orders 
and the preparatory steps 
leading to any court hearing.  
Outlining the legislation 
and procedure, each type of 
order is analysed, including: 
Anti-Social Behaviour Or-
ders; Sex Offender Preventa-
tive Orders; Closure Orders; 
Violent Offender Orders; 
Football Banning Orders; 
Serious Crime Preventative 
Orders; and Drinking Ban-
ning Orders.  A final chapter 
details preventative orders 
following acquittal as well as 
other orders such as Notifica-
tion Orders, Parenting Or-
ders, Foreign Travel Orders, 
Dog Control Orders, Gating 
Orders and Forced Marriage 
Protection Orders. The ap-
pendices contain a detailed 
analysis of the pertinent 
rules, legislation and home 
office guidance, along with 
the wording from 25 draft or-
ders approved at High Court 
or Court of Appeal level.

Public Rights of Way and 
Access to Land 4th edition
by Angela Sydenham
Jordan Publishing, Paper-
back, ISBN 9781846612565, 

£75.00, due October 2010
Public Rights of Way and 
Access to Land, written by 
Angela Sydenham, one of 
the country’s leading authori-
ties on the subject, succeeds 
in clarifying the arcane and 
often archaic law. By turn 
she explains the creation and 
loss of public rights of way 
and access to land, how their 
existence can be ascertained, 
and the nature of the obliga-
tions to maintain and manage 
them. The fourth edition of 
this popular work has been 
comprehensively updated 
to take account of recent 
developments including: 
the Marine Act 2009 Part 9 
introducing Coastal Access; 
the coming into force of 
many more sections of the 
CROW Act 2000; numerous 
new regulations including the 
Public Rights of Way (Hear-
ings and Inquiry Procedure) 
(England) Rules 2007/2008; 
the Godmanchester case, 
which has been reversed 
by the House of Lords; the 
Redcar case [2009] EWCA 
Civ 3, which has added an 
important additional require-
ment for user as of right; new 
cases on restricted byways: 
the Winchester case [2008] 
EWCA Civ 431 and Ma-
roudes [2009] EWHC 62; a 
major case on adverse pos-
session and public rights of 
way, R (Smith) v Land Reg-
istry (Peterborough)[2009] 
EWHC 328; an important 
case on stopping up under 
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s118B of the Highways Act 
1980, R (on the application 
of) Manchester City Coun-
cil v Sec of State [2007] 
EWHC 3167; recent cases 
on animals on public rights 
of way: Mckenny v Foster 
EWCA Civ 173 and McK-
askie v Cameron (2009), 
as well as consultation on 
amendments to the Animals 
Act 1971.  The new edition 
sets out the Countryside and 
Public Rights of Way Act 
2000 in full with annotations 
to indicate when the various 
sections commenced and any 
regulations made under those 
sections, together with all 
relevant provisions from the 
Marine Act 2009, the High-
ways Act 1980, the Wildlife 
and Countryside Act 1981 
and the Natural Environ-
ment and Rural Communities 
Act 2006, as well as other 
relevant planning notes and 
guidance.

Climate Change Law and 
Policy: EU and US Per-
spectives
by Cinnamon P. Carlarne
O x f o r d  U n i v e r s i t y 
Press, Hardcover, ISBN 
9780199553419, £60.00, 
due September 2010
Existing climate change gov-
ernance regimes in the US 
and the EU contain complex 
mixtures of regulatory, mar-
ket, voluntary, and research-
based strategies. The EU 
has adopted an approach to 
climate change that is based 

on mandatory greenhouse 
gas emission reductions; it 
is grounded in ‘hard’ law 
measures and accompanied 
by ‘soft’ law measures at 
the regional and Member 
State level. In contrast, un-
til recently, the US federal 
government has carefully 
avoided mandatory emission 
reduction obligations and fo-
cused instead on employing 
a variety of ‘soft’ measures 
to encourage - rather than 
mandate - greenhouse gas 
emission reductions in an 
economically sound, market-
driven manner. These macro 
level differences are critical 
yet they mask equally im-
portant transatlantic policy 
convergences. The US and 
the EU are pivotal players 
in the development of the 
international climate change 
regime. How these two enti-
ties structure climate change 
laws and policies profoundly 
influences the shape and 
success of climate change 
laws and policies at multiple 
levels of governance. This 
book suggests that the over-
all structures and processes 
of climate change law and 
policy-making in the US and 
the EU are intricately linked 
to international policy-mak-
ing and, thus, the long-term 
success of global efforts 
to address climate change. 
Accordingly, the book analy-
ses the content and process 
of climate change law and 
policy-making in the US and 

the EU to reveal policy con-
vergences and divergences, 
and to examine how these 
convergences and diver-
gences impact the ability 
of the global community to 
structure a sustainable, effec-
tive and equitable long-term 
climate strategy.

EU Anti-Dumping Law and 
Practice, 2nd edition
by Edwin Vermulst
Sweet & Maxwell, Hardcov-
er, ISBN 9781847038906, 
£189.00, due October 2010
This new edition presents a 
practical analysis of the legal 
framework and EU legisla-
tion relating to antidump-
ing in the European Union. 
It considers investigatory 
procedures and protective 
measures, and discusses how 
it is determined that a prod-
uct is considered dumped. 
The author analyses anti-
dumping case law in depth 
to show how the principles 
of the law have worked in 
practice.  Vermulst deals with 
diversion and anti-diversion 
measures, and shows how 
the EC anti-dumping regime 
works within the larger in-
ternational trade framework 
of GATT and WTO anti-
dumping rules.  An alpha-
betical table of Commis-
sion anti-dumping decisions 
relating to specific goods is 
included, and an overview 
of the various international 
anti-dumping conventions is 
also provided.
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Law oF FieLd SpoRtS

Tim Russ and Jamie Foster

 Price:    £35
 ISBN:   9780854900695
 Extent:  circa 160pp. 
 Size:  216 x 138mm
 Binding: Paperback

Written by leading practitioners in the field, Law of Field Sports is the first book 
on the Game Act 1831 for the best part of a century during which time there has 
been considerable reform of the law. This book contains a detailed analysis of 
the civil and criminal law relating to shooting and hunting and offers a practical 
evaluation of the Hunting Act 2004. The authors look at the law of poaching and 
control of shooting and hunting in terms of closed seasons and provide up-to-date 
precedents on the Ground Game Act 1880. A useful overview of pertinent firearms 
law is also included. 

Land ownership of rural land is also covered so far as it relates to shooting and 
hunting, in particular the issue of how field sports rights are treated by the law of 
real property.  The book also sets out the law appertaining to badgers, deer and 
other species managed in the countryside. 

Law of Field Sports provides a comprehensive single source of reference that 
will prove invaluable for practitioners drafting game rights in sporting or farming 
leases, or defending those who might have fallen foul of the law and be facing 
prosecution in relation to game issues.

Tim Russ is a Partner with Clarke Willmott LLP. He specialises in agricultural 
property disputes including agricultural tenancy and related issues and has been 
recognised as an agricultural expert by the Chambers and Legal Experts directo-
ries. He is a member of the Agricultural Law Association, the Country Land & 
Business Association, and is a Fellow of the Chartered Institute of Arbitrators. 

Jamie Foster is a Senior Associate with Clarke Willmott LLP and specialises in 
regulatory law, advising and representing clients involved in environmental pros-
ecutions, health and safety prosecutions and animal welfare cases.  
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the ModeRn JudiciaRy
challenges, Stresses and Strains

Sir Fred Phillips, CVO, QC

 Price:    £65
 ISBN:   9780854900671
 Extent:  302pp
 Size:  229mm x 152mm
 Binding: Hardback

This book examines the vocation of being a judge. It covers training, discipline 
and removal of judges as well as their position in the broader context as law-mak-
ers and servants of society. 

The book is both comparative and practical while also examining the theory and 
jurisprudence of judging. It is full of practical examples drawn from the author’s 
extensive experience and numerous contacts within the judiciary around the 
world. It examines their relationship to the societies they are representing and 
answerable to and their position and responsibilities as part of an international 
judicial brotherhood.

Although based in the Caribbean, the author is well known throughout the Com-
monwealth and in the United States as a writer on constitutional law and ethics.

Sir Fred Phillips is the former Governor, St. Kitts/Nevis/Anguilla and a Barrister-
at-Law and member of the Middle Temple. He is the author of six books on con-
stitutional law and ethics of the legal profession
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LegaL ReSeaRch: 
a practitioner’s handbook

Peter Clinch with contributions by James Mullan

 Price:    £39
 ISBN:   9780854900640
 Extent:  450 pp
 Size:  246 x 189mm
 Binding: Hardback
 

This comprehensive reference is specifically aimed at busy practitioners (solici-
tors, barristers and professional support lawyers), particularly those who do not 
have the benefit of access to a law librarian or information officer. Legal Re-
search: A Practitioner’s Handbook provides practical advice on every aspect of 
effective legal research: problem analysis, selecting and finding the best sources, 
and presenting results effectively.

Part A covers problem identification and analysis, followed by advice on how 
to select the best sources and formats (paper or electronic) for research. Part B 
deals with the information most frequently sought by practitioners, listing sources 
with analytical comments and, for a selection of the most complex, ‘how to use’ 
instructions developed to a standard template. Jurisdictional coverage includes 
England, Wales, Scotland, Northern Ireland and the European Union, with the ad-
dition of information on key sources in European human rights and international 
law. Part C details sources on how to make the presentation of the results of legal 
research more effective.

Peter Clinch is Senior Subject Librarian for Law at Cardiff University and has 
trained law students, practising solicitors and law librarians in legal research 
skills. He devised and runs the award-winning Cardiff Index to Legal Abbrevia-
tions.

James Mullan is Knowledge Management Systems Manager for Field Fisher 
Waterhouse LLP. Previously he was an Information Officer at CMS Cameron 
McKenna LLP. He is a member of the British & Irish Association of Law Librar-
ians (BIALL) council.
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Legal professionals rarely receive any formal training or guidance on how to run 
a small claims case in the county court, while litigants in person often have to 
conduct such cases without legal representation. A lack of understanding of the 
rules frequently leads to confusion and mistakes, which in turn adds to expense 
and causes delay. The fifth edition of this popular title (formerly entitled Small 
Claims Procedure: A Practical Guide) will prove invaluable for busy practitioners 
and litigants in person alike, equipping them with the latest know-how on avoid-
ing errors and making the most of the procedures that are available.

The mediation section of the book has special prominence in this edition. Liti-
gants using the small claims track can now agree to have their cases diverted to 
a mediation service run by the Courts service and at no additional charge. The 
system has been in operation now for over a year and has proved popular with 
court users, especially litigants in person. This book sets out the scheme in detail 
together with practical tips on how to make the best use of this new service.

Updating material in this edition has been significant; of particular importance 
are the clarified rules on the date upon which court proceedings are served and 
the material which must be included in letters before action and other pre-action 
steps. Finally, the book has been made even more user friendly by improved 
cross-referencing, handy tables and an extensive glossary.

SMaLL cLaiMS pRoceduRe
in the county couRt (5ed)
a practical guide to Mediation

and Litigation

Patricia Pearl and Andrew Goodman

 Price:   £19.99
 ISBN:   9780854900527
 Extent:  309pp.  
 Size:  152mm x 229mm
 Binding: Paperback
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This book contains an outstanding set of essays on constitutional courts. In many 
nations constitutional justice can be identified as a central feature of contemporary 
constitutionalism. Moreover, viewed from a comparative global perspective it is 
clear that constitutional justice as well as providing a special kind of dispute reso-
lution, also has been turned to as a means of safeguarding conditions of liberal 
democracy. What characteristics must such a court possess to undertake the tasks 
that confront them? These contributions by providing an analysis of features such 
as constitutional context, jurisdictional scope, organisational features and interpre-
tative techniques to give a selective snapshot of the legal characteristics and the 
operation of constitutional courts across the world. 

The chapters by a team of leading international scholars include a general intro-
duction and then focus on: Austria, Central and Eastern Europe, France, Germany, 
Italy, Russia, Spain, Turkey, Egypt, Francophone Africa, South Africa, Latin 
America, East Asia, Indonesia and Thailand.

Andrew Harding is Director of the Centre for Asia-Pacific Initiatives
and Chair of Asia-Pacific Relations at the University of Victoria, Canada.

Peter Leyland is Professor of Public Law at London Metropolitan University. 
Both have published extensively in the field of comparative public law and they 
are joint editors of the series: ‘Constitutional Systems of the World’. 

Part of “JCL Studies in Comparative Law” Series 
(No. 1)

conStitutionaL couRtS
a comparative Study

Andrew Harding & Peter Leyland 

 Price:    £19.95
 ISBN:   9780854900633
 Extent:  384 pp
 Size:  152 x 229 mm
 Binding: Paperback
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The aim of this volume is to provide the reader with original views on and insight 
into mixed legal systems in general, and some mixed legal systems and ongoing 
mixes in particular. The hope is that the analyses to be found in the eleven contri-
butions will be helpful for scholars, students and practitioners who have a general 
interest in comparative law and a special interest in mixed legal systems, and 
provide inspiration to pursue further inquiries. 

The contributions are a selection of papers presented at the 2007 Second World 
Congress of the World Society of Mixed Jurisdiction Jurists, ‘The Boundaries of 
Unity: Mixed Systems in Action’. As can be gleaned from the title of the Con-
gress, the emphasis has shifted from the closed family of ‘mixed jurisdictions’ 
towards a wider embrace, considering ‘mixed systems’, in addition to the classi-
cal ‘mixed jurisdictions’.  Following the introduction, the first two pieces inform 
the reader of the multiplicity of approaches to mixed legal systems and widen the 
horizon, offering expansion, though retaining exclusivity. Then follow chapters 
throwing new light on Commonwealth Caribbean, United States Novojo law, 
Turkey, South Africa, Sri Lanka, England and Ireland, the European Union, and 
Public International Law and International Trade Law; all showing that we are 
entering an era of legal studies involving looking at all legal systems anew.

Part of “JCL Studies in Comparative Law” Series 
(No. 2)

MiXed LegaL SySteMS at
new FRontieRS 

Esin Örücü

 Price:   £65
 ISBN:   9780854900701
 Extent:  338pp
 Size:  229mm x 152mm
 Binding: Hardback
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This book brings together a group of distinguished academics and practition-
ers and codifies their discussion of cutting-edge topics in the contemporary law 
of arbitration.  A number of the contributors are members of the American Law 
Institute’s drafting committee on the Restatement of the Law of International Ar-
bitration, a document likely to have a significant impact on the development and 
evolution of law in the area.  The subject matter of the chapters variously accesses 
the development of investment arbitration, the difficulties raised by adhesionary 
arbitration, the problems associated with the State regulation of the arbitral proc-
ess, the role of courts in acclimatizing the legal system to arbitration, the contin-
ued power of contracting parties in establishing and operating arbitrations, and the 
significance of recent U.S. Supreme Court rulings.  A number of the authors have 
substantial practical experience in the process; all are well-known and regarded in 
the field.  

Originally published as a symposium issue of the Penn State Law Review, the 
volume is intended to provide meaningful insights and useful guidance to students 
and practitioners of the process alike.  The perspective adopted in the considera-
tions is both national and international.  The Dean of Penn State Law, Philip J. 
McConnaughay, himself an authority on arbitration, provided invaluable support 
for the symposium and book project.

Part of “JCL Studies in Comparative Law” Series 
(No. 3)

BuiLding the ciViLiZation
oF aRBitRation

Thomas E Carbonneau and Angelica M Sinopole

 Price:    £65
 ISBN:   9780854900688
 Extent:  390pp
 Size:  229mm x 152mm
 Binding: Hardback
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On an August evening in 1928 May Donoghue, a shop assistant, entered a café 
in Paisley. The circumstances of her visit made legal history. A ginger beer was 
ordered for Mrs Donoghue who famously complained that, to her surprise and 
shock, a decomposed snail had tumbled from the bottle into her glass. Mrs Dono-
ghue sued for the nervous shock she claimed to have suffered as a result. The 
question whether she had a case in law against the manufacturer of the ginger beer 
was argued as far as the House of Lords. It is hard to overstate the importance of 
the decision in Donoghue v Stevenson. It represents, perhaps, the greatest contri-
bution made by English and Scottish lawyers to the development of the common 
law.
Donoghue v Stevenson made it clear that, even without a contract between the 
parties, a duty of care is owed by ‘A’ to take reasonable care to avoid acts or omis-
sions which could reasonably be foreseen as likely to cause injury to his neigh-
bour: ‘B’. This concept, developed by the great jurist Lord Atkin, has become 
known by the universal shorthand, ‘the neighbour principle’. Who, Lord Atkin 
asked rhetorically, is ‘in law’ my neighbour? Donoghue v Stevenson provides the 
answer.
The Snail and the Ginger Beer tells the full story of this remarkable case. It pro-
vides vivid biographical sketches of the protagonists and of the great lawyers who 
were involved in the case.  It sets Donoghue v Stevenson in its historical context 
and re-evaluates the evidence. The roots of the neighbour principle are excavated 
in the parable of the Good Samaritan and the case law of the United States. The 
constitutional importance of the case is also dealt with; the blow it struck for a 
moral approach to the law which departed from a rigid doctrine of precedent. 
Finally, the book investigates the influence of Donoghue v Stevenson across the 
common law world: from the USA to the countries of what is now the Common-
wealth. 

the SnaiL and the gingeR BeeR
the Story of donoghue v Stevenson

Matthew Chapman

 Price:    £14.99          
 ISBN:  9780854900497
 Extent:  200 pp.  
 Size:  152mm x 229mm
 Binding: Hardback
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Wildy Practice Guide Series
pRoceduRe in ciViL couRtS

and tRiBunaLS
3d edition

John Bowers QC and Eleena Misra

 Price:   £29
 ISBN:   9780854900510
 Extent:  116 pp.  
 Size:  216 x 138mm
 Binding: Paperback

Formerly published as part of the popular Practice Notes series, Procedure in Civil 
Courts and Tribunals provides an accessible guide to litigation in the County or 
High Court, as well as providing a useful overview of some specialist tribunals e.g. 
the Employment Tribunal. Of particular interest to practitioners will be the chapter 
on appeals which includes up-to-date guidance on the applicable rules and practice 
direction, together with practical advice on appellate advocacy.

In addition to providing practical and comprehensive guidance on civil litigation, 
the authors give valuable insights into written and oral advocacy, witness state-
ments and affidavits, case preparation and courtroom skills. Presented in a com-
pact, user-friendly format, Procedure in Civil Courts and Tribunals also contains 
an array of helpful checklists which will prove invaluable to the busy practitioner.

John Bowers QC is one of the leading employment barristers in the UK, practising 
from Littleton Chambers. He has written over fifteen books, and is a frequent con-
tributor to the Law Society Gazette, New Law Journal and Industrial Law Journal.  
He is a Recorder on the Midland Circuit and a former Chair of the Employment 
Law Bar Association.

Eleena Misra is an employment and commercial law specialist at Littleton Cham-
bers. She is the co-author of Employment and Equal Opportunities (Atkin’s Court 
Forms) and has contributed to several other employment law titles.
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Wildy Practice Guide Series
paRtneRShip and LLp Law

Elspeth Berry

 Price:   £29
 ISBN:   9780854900602
 Extent:  183 pp.  
 Size:  216 x 138mm
 Binding: Paperback

This book contains a mass of legal and practical information within a compact, 
user-friendly format. It provides a comprehensive and comparative explanation of 
the law relating to all three types of business partnership available under English 
law; general partnerships, limited partnerships and LLPs. Partnership and LLP 
Law explains the applicable law from formation of the business to termination, 
including chapters on the availability or otherwise of legal personality, duties of 
partners and members, management issues, property and finance, taxation, litiga-
tion and insolvency. It includes coverage of the Limited Liability Partnerships 
(Application of Companies Act 2006) Regulations 2009, which adapt and apply 
the provisions of the Companies Act 2006 to LLPs; and the Legislative Reform 
(Limited Partnerships) Order 2009, which introduces key reforms to limited part-
nership law.

The law relating to each of the three types of partnership is set out clearly and 
concisely to enable the reader to understand, or refresh their understanding of 
partnership and LLP law.  This approach will also enable those with knowledge 
or experience of one type of partnership to understand the similarities and differ-
ences of the other types.  A sample partnership/ LLP agreement is included within 
the book.

Elspeth Berry is a Senior Lecturer in Law at Nottingham Law School, with over 
fifteen years of experience in researching partnership and LLP law and teaching 
undergraduate and postgraduate students the law of business organisations and 
other commercial and international subjects. She is the co-author of European 
Union Law (2007) and Partnership Law (1999).
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Change of Name
The Law and Practice (3rd ed.)

Nasreen Pearce
 ISBN: 9780854900442 Paperback £29.00

OTHER WILDY PRACTICE GUIDES

Termination of Employment

John Bowers QC and Carol Davis
 ISBN: 9780854900541 Paperback £29

Debt Recovery in the Courts

John Kruse
 ISBN: 9780854900732 Paperback £29
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Agricultural Tenancies 

Angela Sydenham
ISBN: 9780854900503 Paperback £29

Residential Tenancies 

Richard Colbey and Niamh O’Brien
ISBN: 9780854900428 Paperback £29

Child Care and Protection: 
Law and Practice

Barbara Mitchels with Helen James
ISBN: 9780854900381 Paperback £29
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Sharing International 
Commercial Law Across 
National Boundaries: 
Festschrift for Albert H 
Kritzer on the Occasion of 
his Eightieth Birthday
Andersen, Camilla B. and
Schroeter, Ulrich G.
£65.00
2008
ISBN: 9781898029977

Proceeds of Crime Review
Barnard, David; Milling-
ton, Trevor and Law, John
£55
2008-
ISSN: 1756-7432

Paperless Securities
Belov, V.
£45.00
2003
ISBN: 9781898029649

Partnership and LLP Law
Berry, Elspeth
£29.00
2010
ISBN: 9780854900602

Termination of Employ-
ment
Bowers, John and Davis, 
Carol
£29.00
2010
ISBN: 9780854900541

WILDY, SIMMONDS & HILL 
PUBLICATIONS

Procedure in Civil Courts
and Tribunals 3d edition
Bowers, John and Misra, 
Eleena
£29
2010
ISBN: 9780854900510

Civil Code of the Russian 
Federation
Butler, William
£65.00
2009
ISBN: 9780854900589

Civil Code of the Republic 
Kazakstan
Butler, William
£65.00
2007
ISBN: 9781898029984

Civil Code of the Republic 
Uzbekistan
Butler, William
£65.00
2007
ISBN: 9781898029915

Criminal Code of the Rus-
sian Federation 4th ed
Butler, William
£65.00
2004
ISBN: 9781898029663

Labour Code of the Re-
public of Uzbekistan
Butler, William
£45.00

2005
ISBN: 9781898029731

Narcotics and HIV/AIDS 
in Russia: Harm Reduction 
Policies Under Russian 
Law
Butler, William
£75.00
2005
ISBN: 9781898029700

Russia and the Interna-
tional Legal System: A 
Bibliography of Writings 
by Russian Jurists on 
Public and Private Inter-
national Law to 1917 with 
References to Publications 
in Emigration
Butler, William
£65.00
2006
ISBN: 9781898029830

Russia and the Law of Na-
tions in Historical Perspec-
tive
Butler, William
£65.00
2008
ISBN: 9780854900282

Russian Family Law
Butler, William
£45.00
1998
ISBN: 9781898029397
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Russian Legal Biography: 
Series 1 Russian Historical 
Legal Biography
Butler, William and
Romsinov, Vladimir
£65.00
2007
ISBN: 9781898029946

Russian Intellectual Prop-
erty Law 4th ed
Butler, William
£45.00
2005
ISBN: 9781898029717

Russian Public Law 2nd 
ed
Butler, William
£125.00
2009
ISBN: 9780854900534

Sudebnik
Butler, William
£45.00 per issue
1996-2007
ISBN: 1362-3710

Economic Code of the 
Ukraine
Butler, William
£65.00
2004
ISBN: 9781898029687

Journal Comparative Law
Butler, W. & Palmer, M.
£95.00
2006-
ISBN: 1477-0814

Genetics, Molecular Biol-
ogy and the Law

Candlish, John
£69.00
2009
ISBN: 9780854900404

Building the Civilization 
of Arbitration
Carbonneau, Thomas E. 
and Sinopole, Angelica M.
£65.00
2010
ISBN: 0780854900688

Snail and Ginger Beer
Chapman, Matthew
£14.99
ISBN: 9780854900497

Legal Research
Clinch, Peter and Mullan, 
James
£39.00
ISBN: 978054900640

Residential Tenancies 5th 
ed
Colbey, Richard and 
O’Brien, Niamh
£29.00
2009
ISBN 9780854900428

Inns of Court
Daniell, Tim
£4.95
1971
ISBN: 9780854900190

The Lawyers
Daniell, Tim
£12.50
1976
ISBN: 9780854900015

Chancel Repair Liability: 
How to Research It (rev 
ed)
Derriman, James
£19.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029847

Guide to Lincoln’s Inn
Fairchild, H.
£1.50
1953
ISBN: 9780854900138

Medical Law Precedents 
for Lawyers
Foster, Charles
£79.00
2010
ISBN: 9780854900374

Sexual Offences Hand-
book
Gerry, Felicity & Sjolin, 
Catarina
£69.00
2009
ISBN: 9780854900350

The Passionate Advocate
Gifford, A.
£19.95
2007
ISBN: 9781898029885

From Trust to Takeover: 
Butterworths 1938-1967 
A Publishing House in 
Transition
Graham, Gordon
£12.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029816
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Seeing Justice Done: A 
Guide to the Law Courts 
and Tribunals of Central 
London
Griffin, John
£19.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029823

Constitutional Courts: A 
Comparative Study
Harding, Andrew & Ley-
land, Peter
£19.95
2009
ISBN: 9780854900633

Intolerance: Divided Soci-
eties on Trial
Harris, Brian
£19.99
2008
ISBN: 9780854900251

The Old Munster Circuit
Healy, Maurice
£19.95
2000
ISBN: 9780854900985

Uppsala Yearbook of East 
European Law 2003
Hobér, Kaj
£95.00
2004
ISBN: 9781898029670

Uppsala Yearbook of East 
European Law 2004
Hobér, Kaj
£95.00
2005
ISBN: 9781898029809

Uppsala Yearbook of East 
European Law 2005
Hobér, Kaj
£95.00
2006
ISBN: 9781898029892

Uppsala Yearbook of East 
European Law 2006
Hobér, Kaj
£95.00
2008
ISBN: 9780854900237

Faces of Law
Hunkin, James
£45.00
2009
ISBN: 9780854900275

Cross-Border Judicial 
Cooperation in Offshore 
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Kolodkin, A.
£65.00
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Kruse, John
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2010
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Kruse, John
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£65.00
2006
ISBN: 9781898029854

From Barista to Solici-
tor: An Indian Girl’s Epic 
Journey
Neelamkavil, Ria
£5.99
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Orucu, Esin
£65.00
2010
ISBN: 9780854900701

Change of Name
Pearce, Nasreen
£29.00
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£65.00
2010
ISBN: 9780854900671

Barcelona Convention
Raftopolous, E.
£25.00
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£29.00
2009
ISBN: 9780854900503

British Rule in China
Tan, Carol
£45.00
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£14.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029861

Corporate Governance and 
Legal Reform in China
Xi, Chao
£65.00
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